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Greetings Nobles and Ladies,
	 We would like to welcome the 43 New 
Nobles and their Ladies to the Shrine 
and to our Anah Family. Please check 
the Anahgram for the many activities our 
Clubs and Units have to offer. We hope 
that you had a good time in Machias!
On May 23, we had a meeting talking about 
new clubs in Anah, we talked about the 
following: Hillbilly contact Doug Dulac; 
Tap Room contact Roger Grindle; Smart 
Team contact Adam Beals; Sportsmen’s 
Club contact Steve Trimm; YOSHI Club 
contact Ryan Otis and Veteran’s Club 
contact Arthur Herbest. 
	 I had a great time at the Hancock 
County Shrine Divan Visitation at Howard 
Heaths.  It was a little cool but great food 
and I was able to hold the rain off for you 
guys. 
	 I found my way to Aroostook County 
Shrine Club for the Circus Appreciation 
Super and presentation about the Circus. 
Great job to the Circus committee! I think 
Ill. Sir Dick Hallet and I need to have a 
talk being I was in potato country; you 
would think they wouldn’t run out of 
mashed potatoes.  Oh Ill Sir Dick, it might 
have been the guy serving them. 
The first weekend in June I found my way 
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to Woodstock, NB and attended Luxor 
Summer Ceremonial. I had a great time 
with Ill. Sir Doug his Lady Lynda and 
the Noble and Ladies of Luxor.  Going 
into Canada was great, no problems, but 
coming back into the U.S.A. well that’s 
another story, I think a member of the 
Divan tipped them off. When I pulled 
up to the booth the Officer looked at me 
and said “Sir, pull over there and leave 
everything in the car and come inside.” 
Well, I will let you use your imagination, 
but Oh Galen if I find out it was you; look 
out.
	 Thank you to PP 2008 Edward Sprague 
and Lady Gayle for having bestowed the 
honor upon us to be able to serve as 2018 
Potentate and First Lady of Anah. 
	 To all the Nobility and Ladies of Anah, 
we cannot thank you enough for coming 
to the Anah June Ceremonial Weekend in 
Machias. What a great time we had and it 
was an honor to have so many make the 
trip to be there with us.  Many thanks to 
the members of Washington County and 
Schoodic Shrine Clubs and to all of the 
Units, Clubs and business for supporting 
the news supplement and to Bob Berta 
and his Staff for producing it.  Many 
thanks to Dave Weaver for his leg work 
and really doing an outstanding job on 
the supplement.  Thank you to  Mike and 
Nancy Bailey as well as Robert and Sandy 
Look for moving and shaking before the 
Ceremonial, as well as the members of the 
Mini Cars and Washington County Shrine 
Club for helping to stuff the goodie bags.  
A huge thank you goes out to PP 1998 Ill. 
Sir Ed Pellon for the use of his property 
and building so that we would have ample 
space and facilities for everyone coming 
to have a great time.  
	 Thursday started the registration 
process which ran through Friday and 
even into Saturday. Thank you to Greeter 
Jake Orcutt and Lady Velma for manning 
the registration table with assistance from 
other Washington County Shrine Club 
members.  Great Job Everyone!
The event for Thursday night was the 

YOU CAN HELP BY SPONSORING A CHILD
If you need help with an application or need any other information about sponsoring
a child to our orthopedic childrens’ or burns hospitals contact the Nobles listed below.
ORTHOPEDIC: Robert Pullen, 157 Stetson Road East, Levant, ME 04456, Tel: 884-7102

BURNS: Robert Turner, 32 Island Drive, Windham, ME 04062, Tel. 207-356-7909
Springfield Hospital: 1-800-322-5905 - Boston Burns Hospital: 1-800-255-1916

Partners Cribbage Tournament.  Many 
thanks to Melrose Beal and Todd Alley 
for running the tournament.  Thank you to 
the Fact & Figures for coming Downeast 
in a 20 passenger bus with a plan to take 
out the Potentate in Cribbage, but lucky 
for them he was late arriving and it was a 
Partners Tournament. However I did get 
to play one game with Danny Dewitt and 
I have to say he can play and I learned a 
little something from him. One strategy is 
to have all the members of the Facts and 
Figures Unit surround the table and put 
the fear of God into your opponent. LOL 
No, Danny has game, great playing you. I 
will see you next year in Franklin.
	 Friday morning started with the Golf 
Tournament at Barren View Golf Course 
in Jonesboro, ME.  What a great day 
for Golf.  I would like to thank Noble 
Lenny Espling and his crew for a great 
day. Tourney results will be posted next 
month.   There were 2 tours planned, and 
my apologies for the mix up on them.  I 
hate to say it, but maybe Tom Seymour 
was right that I could not bring Eleanor 
back for the tea.  A refund will be coming 
soon for both tours.   
	 On Friday night we had a great time 
with a Lobster Feed put on by the Mini 
Cat Unit, headed by Captain Brian Smith.  
Thank you to the Mini Car Unit.  What a 
hard working unit that night! Selling raffle 
tickets, cooking and tending bar. Great 
Job! This was followed by Karaoke with 
Fireman Fred and singing by all.  Well, it 
seems we are off to a great start at Anah 
with the Ma & Pa Hillbilly Degree with 50 
Nobles and 21 Ladies taking part.   Lady 
Shannon and I are sorry we missed it, but 
will definitely be on the lookout for the 
next opportunity.  It sure does look like a 
great time!
	 On Saturday morning we welcomed 
the new candidates and their ladies.  A 
special thank you to the Directors Staff 
and Recorder Charlie Pray, who did an 
outstanding job with the new candidates 
and their ladies. Thank you to Lady 

Continued on page 2
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Shannon for welcoming them and to 
Duffy Woods for her Ladies Orientation 
program.  Doug Dulac took the lead in 
greeting the Unit Heads that came to talk 
about the many and varied units that Anah 
has to offer our nobility.   Great job by the 
Kanteen Unit, Academicians, Flag Unit, 
Provost Guard, Oriental Band, Chanters, 
Director Staff and the Second Section on 
Saturday afternoon!  
	 The Ladies Luncheon was a hit and I 
would like to thank my wife, Shannon, 
First Lady of Anah for all the hard work 
and thought that she put into it.  Having 
a National Patient Ambassador speak at 
the ladies luncheon was very important to 
her to be able to share the amazing work 
that Shriners Hospitals for Children are 
able to do thanks to the commitment and 
dedication of Nobles and their Ladies like 
you.  We both would like to thank my 
sisters Beth Foss and her staff from the 
Blue Bird Ranch Family Restaurant for 
the delicious meal and Debra Sternberg of 
Berry Vines for the floral arrangements.  
Also thank you Sue Black for all the 
beautiful gift baskets, your talent is 
beyond measure.   
	 We raised the roof (or tent) Saturday 
Night in Machias with the Texas BBQ by 
Swamp Yankee and dancing as always the 
one and only Teddy and the Boys from 
the 2nd best County in Maine, Aroostook 
County.  Everyone had a great time.  Both 
Friday and Saturday evenings would not 
have been complete without the hard work 
of Nancy Merritt and her Boss Walter as 
well as Frankie T for the smoked Salmon.  
Chief Aide Ed Huntley and Lady Terri 
and his hard working crew made sure 
that everyone’s thirsts were quenched 
because man it was a hot one.  They did 
an incredible job both Friday and Satuday 
nights and all deserve a tip of the Fez or 
Cowboy hat! Yeehaw!  The Mandarin 
Degree was done Saturday Night with  the 
Oriental Band working over 50 Nobles.
We would like to thank all the Clubs, 
Units, Appointed Members of Anah, 
the Divan, and the Patients that we have 
helped in Boston and Springfield and 
Isabella Rose from Florida for coming 
out and making the Parade in Machias a 
great success.  Everyone we have run into 
gives Anah Shriners the highest praise for 
a great parade. 
	 We hope you enjoyed the company of 
2017-2018 National Patient Ambassador, 
Isabella Rose and her mom Roselyn share 
about their experience with Shriners 
Hospitals for Children.  They had a 
beautiful cottage in Rouques Bluff to stay 
in thanks to Mary Beth Gaddis, daughter 
of the late PP 1978 Ill. Sir Richard Bagley.  
Lastly, it was a great honor to have Anah’s 
very own Imperial Recorder, Imperial Sir 
Randy Rudge with us for the weekend.  
Thank you to all for making the trip no 
matter the distance.  
	 We have a Field Day in Calais, ME 

Continued from page 1 on August 11th taking place as part of 
International Festival.  The newly elected 
Imperial Potentate, Imperial Sir Jim 
Cain coming the following weekend to 
participate in the Nascar Unit fundraiser 
event at Katahdin Shadows and the 
Washington County Shrine Club and 
Mini Car Bob Smith Picnic in Jonesport.  
Please follow us on Facebook on these 
two events. 
Yours In The Faith

Brad E Prout 

“FROM THE 
RECORDER’S 

DESK”
Charlie Pray

Recorder

	 Anah Shrine is proud to welcome our 
new nobles to the fraternity.  Anah’s newest 
members and their ladies were treated 
to a wonderfully fun filled weekend of 
camaraderie and fellowship as the Machias 
community put on a fabulous display of 
hospitality while it greeted us for our 2018 
Summer Ceremonial, Parade and more than 
400 of us for our Saturday night Bar-B-Que 
and banquet.  
	 With the arrival of summer, also comes 
with it the annual trek of our hierarchy to 
“Imperial Session”, being held again this 
year in beautiful (And Hot) Daytona Beach 
Florida.  The highlight of the session (We 
hope) will be the conclusion of the year long 
struggle between Shriners International and 
our beloved Imperial Recorder, Anah’s own 
Imperial Sir’ Randy Rudge.  Our Potentate 
has worked tirelessly to help right the 
atrocities that have been levied against 
Randy since he was unanimously elected 
to his position at last year’s session.  If 
you are not aware, Shriners International 
Imperial Recorder has not had an office, a 
staff nor a pay check since the day that he 
was elected last July.  
	 The politically motivated battle between 
Randy and Tampa appear to be the product 
of the future aspirations of some (Or, at 
least one) of our current Imperial Divan 
officers.  While the struggles have been 
publically addressed at both the Northeast 
Shrine Associations “Mid-Winter” meeting 
as well as at the annual Shrine Recorders 
Association conference, answers as to why 
this has happened have been hard to come 
by.  The representatives of Anah Shrine 
who have taken it upon themselves to delve 
into the situation have been emphatically 
told that the Imperial officers are under a 
“Gag Rule” and instructed “Not” to answer 
questions when asked.
	 The “Call” (The publication describing 
the various items of legislation to be 
addressed at the imperial session) lists 
two separate articles dealing directly with 
Imperial Sir Rudge’s situation:
	 Item #3, Article #6 	 I m p e r i a l 
By-Laws currently state “The Imperial 
Recorder SHALL be paid an annual salary 
in such amount as Shriners International 

Continued on page 4
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“Don’t Let Yesterday Take Up Too Much Of Today.” – Will Rogers
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Who is it ???

  Last month’s subject was Dick Leeman, 
Nobody Guessed this time. The first one to 
identify this person wins a free Booster 
listing for one year. The supply of pictures 
is low so if you have someone you would 
like to feature send it to the Editor by 
e-mail or drop it at the Recorder’s office. 
This feature can only continue with your 
help!!
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“You Learn More From Failure Than From Success. Don’t Let It Stop You. Failure Builds Character.” – Unknown

KEYSTONE KOPS
ANNUAL

THIRTY-ONE GUN RAFFLE
A WINNER DRAWN EACH DAY 

DURING THE MONTH OF 
OCTOBER 2018

TICKETS: $20 EACH

Winners to pick up their prize at 
Old Town Trading Post

1. Ruger American Compact 7mm-08
2. Glock 17 Gen 5 - 9mm*
3. Mossberg 500 20 gauge
4. CVA Optima V2 Black Powder
5. Henry 22 WMR Brass Octagon
6. Ruger Security 9 - 9mm*
7. Tikka T3X Lite 270 win
8. Savage Axis XP / scope .243
9. T/C Venture 30-06 compact
10. Remington Pump 7600 .308 win
11. CVA Shotgun .410
12. Marlin 336CS 30-30
13. American Tactical Imports 20 ga. O/U
14. Mossberg Patriot 30-06 syn
15. Rossi 92 Octagon 45 LC
16. Ruger American Ranch 223

17. Henry H001 22 LR
18. ATI 1911 9mm*
19. Ruger SR22-22 Long Rifle*
20. CVA Wolf 50 cal Black Powder
21. Smith & Wesson Shield 9mm 2.0*
22. Savage Axis 30-06
23. Ruger American .308 compact
24. Mossberg 500 12 gauge
25. American Tactical Imports 12 ga. O/U
26. Savage 93F 22 WMR
27. Savage Axis / Scope 7mm-08
28. Heritage Rough Rider 22LR/22Mag*
29. Mossberg Slug & Thug Combo 12 ga.
30. Winchester 70 .308 win
31. Smith & Wesson Schield 40 S&W 2.0*
*hand guns

Continued from page 3
SHALL provide.  [The legislation being 
put forward by several of our imperial 
divan officers wants to change the “Shall” 
in both instances to “May”, thus attempting 
to eliminate the requirement of Shriners 
International to compensate Randy for his 
work.  This article should, and needs to be 
stricken down during this session.
	 Item #30  	 T h i s  r e s o l u t i o n  i s 
presented and authored by more than 20 
Potentates, Past Potentates, Recorders 
and various Representatives throughout 
Shriners International.  This piece of 
legislation describes the history, time line 
and details of the circumstances surrounding 
Imperial Sir Randy’s pursuit of the position 
of Imperial Recorder and the resulting 
consequences of his successful election, 
(Including the immediate dismissal from 
his position of “Director of Membership” 
which was the position for which he was 
receiving compensation).
Over the past twelve months, Illustrious 
Sir Prout has tirelessly waged a war of 
defense for Imperial Sir Rudge.  The Divan 
of Anah Shrine has unanimously backed the 
resolution presented for this session and 
the groundswell of support for our efforts 
grows as the facts of the atrocity spreads 
throughout “Shrinedom”.  
It is with high hopes and anticipation that 
this travesty will be resolved during the 
2018 Imperial Session and furthermore 
that the powers of Shriners International 
realize that we are all shrine masons, and 
that we took an oath to protect and to never 
intentionally harm another brother in any 
way.  Anah Shrine prays for a reasonable 
resolution to this issue and looks forward 
to putting this egregious wrong behind us, 
in hopes that our Shrine family will never 
have to endure such harmful acts again.  
To end on a much more positive note:  
Let’s all welcome our new brethren and 
their ladies into our wonderful fraternity 
and help them to grow and learn what it 
means to be a part of the “World’s Greatest 
Philanthropy”.
Yours in the Faith,

Charlie Pray, Recorder

 ALL NSA FIELD DAYS
 PARTICIPANTS 

Please be advised that there is 
ample camping at the historic 

Vermont State Fairgrounds. 
There are two dumping 

stations, many
sites with septic hook up, all 
sites with electric and water. 

Thursday, Friday, Saturday, 
Sunday camping sites $50 

dollars for  complete stay. This 
is also the site of staging parade 

equipment which
means there will be on site 

security.
Please call or contact Tom 
Ettori housing chairman at 

802-747-3400 or
cell 802-353-1360 for all 

reservations.

Noble Gaylord E. Sundt, Reporter
	 June 10 th already! Seems that the 
newsletter deadline always surprises me! 
As we gear up for the June Ceremonial in 
Machias, it looks as if the convertibles will 
have a good topless showing. Always a fun 
time and looking forward to it! 
	 The Special Olympics was held in Orono 
this weekend and it looks as if every Anah 
unit was represented and appreciated. 
	 You will all be happy to learn that I’ve 
given up on the Rolls Royce fund raiser. 
You may be surprised to hear, as I was, that 
the response on the request for donations 
was less than enthusiastic! But wait there’s 
more! Don’t be disappointed that you didn’t 
get on board with that idea in time. I’ve got 
a new one! 
	 I’ve started a drive to fund a new private 
jet so that I can spread the word. ( I’m 
working on what that will be). And in 
order to do that spreading of the word ( 
still working on that) most efficiently, I’ve 
settled on a new Gulfstream jet that’s only 
$54.8 million! So there you go! Another 
chance to get on board (no pun intended) 

another winning idea. And remember, if the 
phone is busy, keep trying! 
	 There was a wonderful turnout at the 
memorial service held a few weeks ago 
for former convertible unit member Ronnie 
Jordan. Most of the convertible unit was 
present along with a huge crowd. He was 
a great guy and will be missed by many 
many people. 
	 Lorraine and I and three fellow convertible 
unit members and wives met last night for 
dinner out. While out, I was reminded what 
a wonderful group of people that we’ve 
gotten to know and love through the Shrine 
organization and how lucky we are to be 
able to be part of it. Makes me wish that 
I’d been able to join much earlier. 
	 As the calendar flies by, think of that and 
just how blessed we all are. Take the time 
to get out and enjoy life, family, friends 
and our extended Shrine family whenever 
possible. 
	 Our great unit secretary, Scott Hawthorne, 
continues keeping us informed in a most 
timely fashion of upcoming events. Great 
job, Scott and thankyou! 
	 By the way, anyone join the Key Largo 
tennis club? Thank you Ross for the invite! 
	 See you all throughout the summer at 
upcoming events having fun for the kids! 
	 Reporting for the convertibles Gaylord 
E. Sundt
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Many items for the calendar are provided a year in advance. If your Club or Unit changes a date for an activity 
please advise the Editor by the 5th of the month prior to publication.                                               Editor
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AROOSTOOK 
COUNTY SHRINE 
CLUB @ Aroostook 
Shrine Club, 390 
Houlton Rd, Presque 
Isle,  ME 04769, USA

Highlanders 
Mee t ingINDY CARS @ 
Aroostook Shrine 
Club, 390 Houlton 
Rd, Presque Isle, ME 
04769,  USA

KLOWNS @ 
Aroostook Shrine 
Club, 390 Houlton 
Rd, Presque Isle, ME 
04769,  USA

4 X 4 UNIT

BAND MEETS @ 
1404 Broadway,  
Bangor,  ME 04401,  
USA
BOD-WALDO 
COUNTY SHRINE 
CLUB -BOD @ Waldo 
County Shrine Club, 
20 Northport  Ave,  
Belfast ,  ME 04915,  
USA

Hancock County 
Shrine Club meets 
Pats Pizza in 
Ellsworth @ 
Ellsworth

PROVOST GUARD

GO-KARTS

NORTHERN 
PENOBSCOT SHRINE 
CLUB

WASHINGTON 
COUNTY SHRINE 
CLUB MEETS 
STEWART'S 
RESTAURANT @ 
STEWARTS 
RESTAURANT 
JONESPORT,ME

Second Section CLOWNS AT HOME 
DEPOT EVENT

Highlanders 
Mee t ingORIENTAL BAND

BAND MEETS @ 
1404 Broadway,  
Bangor,  ME 04401,  
USA
FUNSTERS MEET

ANAHGRAM DUE 
TODAYLOBSTER BOATS

NASCARS

SMART TEAM

MINI-BIKES CHANTERS

WALDO COUNTY 
SHRINE CLUB @ 
Waldo County 
Shrine Club, 20 
Northport Ave, 
Belfast ,  ME 04915,  
USA

Wheelers  Meet

WHEELERS MEET

GOLF TOURNAMENT 
DAUGHTERS OF THE 
NILE @ Barren View 
Golf Course, 1354 
US-1, Jonesboro, ME 
04648,  USA

Highlanders 
Mee t ingIMPERIAL-15-19

PAST MASTERS

BAND MEETS @ 
1404 Broadway,  
Bangor,  ME 04401,  
USA
IMPERIAL 15-19

IMPERIAL 15-19 FACTS & FIGURES 
MEETIMPERIAL 15-19

TRI-COUNTY SHRINE 
CLUB

BANGOR/BREWER 
SHRINE CLUBIMPERIAL 15-19

Clowns Meet

LOBSTER BOWL 
BANQUET

LOBSTER BOWL

Highlanders 
Mee t ing

BAND MEETS @ 
1404 Broadway,  
Bangor,  ME 04401,  
USA

KEYSTONE KOPS SCHOODIC SHRINE 
CLUB -EASTPORT @ 
Eastern Lodge 
Masonic Hall ,  1- 
USA, 5 South St, 
Eastport ,  ME 04631,  
USA

DAUGHTERS OF THE 
NILE - SUPREME 
QUEEN OFFICIAL 
VISIT WITH 
CEREMONIAL @ 1404 
Broadway, Bangor,  
ME 04401,  USA

Highlanders 
Mee t ing

BAND MEETS @ 
1404 Broadway,  
Bangor,  ME 04401,  
USA

GO-KARTS

NORTHERN 
PENOBSCOT SHRINE 
CLUB

WASHINGTON 
COUNTY SHRINE 
CLUB MEETS AT 
JOINT MEETING 
WITH MINI-CAR UNIT 
AT KELLEY POINT 
JONESPORT @ 
KELLEYS POINT 
JONESPORT, ME

Second Section CLOWNS AT HOME 
DEPOT EVENT

Sun M o n T u e W e d Thu Fr i S a t

Aug 2018 (Eastern Time)Anah's Upcoming Events
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Highlanders 
Mee t ing

BAND MEETS @ 
1404 Broadway,  
Bangor,  ME 04401,  
USA

GO-KARTS

NORTHERN 
PENOBSCOT SHRINE 
CLUB

WASHINGTON 
COUNTY SHRINE 
CLUB MEETS AT 
JOINT MEETING 
WITH MINI-CAR UNIT 
AT KELLEY POINT 
JONESPORT @ 
KELLEYS POINT 
JONESPORT, ME

Second Section CLOWNS AT HOME 
DEPOT EVENT

AROOSTOOK 
COUNTY SHRINE 
CLUB @ Aroostook 
Shrine Club, 390 
Houlton Rd, Presque 
Isle,  ME 04769, USA

Highlanders 
Mee t ingINDY CARS @ 
Aroostook Shrine 
Club, 390 Houlton 
Rd, Presque Isle, ME 
04769,  USA

KLOWNS @ 
Aroostook Shrine 
Club, 390 Houlton 
Rd, Presque Isle, ME 
04769,  USA

4 X 4 UNIT

BAND MEETS @ 
1404 Broadway,  
Bangor,  ME 04401,  
USA
BOD-WALDO 
COUNTY SHRINE 
CLUB -BOD @ Waldo 
County Shrine Club, 
20 Northport  Ave,  
Belfast ,  ME 04915,  
USA

Hancock County 
Shrine Club meets 
Pats Pizza in 
Ellsworth @ 
Ellsworth

PROVOST GUARD

MINI-BIKES CHANTERS

WALDO COUNTY 
SHRINE CLUB-DIVAN 
VISITATION @ Waldo 
County Shrine Club, 
20 Northport  Ave,  
Belfast ,  ME 04915,  
USA

ANAHGRAM DUE 
TODAYWheelers  Meet

WHEELERS MEET

SCHOODIC SHRINE 
CLUB-DIVAN 
VISITATION1 2 p m -  ANAH FIELD 
DAY IN 
CALAIS @ 
ST.CROIX 
LODGE #46 
CALAIS,
MAINE

Highlanders 
Mee t ingORIENTAL BAND

BAND MEETS @ 
1404 Broadway,  
Bangor,  ME 04401,  
USA
FUNSTERS MEET

LOBSTER BOATS

NASCARS

SMART TEAM

FACTS & FIGURES 
MEETTRI-COUNTY SHRINE 
CLUB

BANGOR/BREWER 
SHRINE CLUBIMPERIAL 
POTENTATE VISIT

Clowns Meet

IMPERIAL 
POTENTATE VISIT

IMPERIAL 
POTENTATE VISIT

BOB SMITH ANNUAL 
PICNIC @ Kelley 
Point Road, Kelley 
Point Rd, Jonesport, 
ME 04649,  USA

Highlanders 
Mee t ingPAST MASTERS

BAND MEETS @ 
1404 Broadway,  
Bangor,  ME 04401,  
USA

ASSOCIATION 
MEETS AT 4:30pm 
please note date 
and t ime change for 
this meeting. @ 1404 
Broadway, Bangor,  
ME 04401,  USA

DIVAN MEETS

CLOWNS LADIES 
EVENT AT YOUNG'S 
LOBSTER IN 
BELFAST
INDY SUPER SUPPER 
IN P. I .LOVE TO THE 
RESCUE RIDE @ 
Anah Shriners,  1404 
Broadway, Bangor,  
ME 04401, USA

GOLF CHALLENGE 
FOR THE CAPITAL 
CAMPAIGNHighlanders 
Mee t ing

BAND MEETS @ 
1404 Broadway,  
Bangor,  ME 04401,  
USA

KEYSTONE KOPS CLOWNS AT HOME 
DEPOT EVENT

Sun M o n T u e W e d Thu Fr i S a t
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BOOSTER RATES
One line (single name) $10 for 1 year
One line (Mr. & Mrs.)  $10 for 1 year

  If you would like your name and your Lady’s 
I: seperate lines it is $10 for each name or a total 

of $20 for one year.

I want to be an ANAHGRAM BOOSTER 
The cost is $10.00 per line per year we will make you a new listing or renew your present one.
ANAHGRAM BOOSTERS • 1404 Broadway, Bangor, Maine 04401 • Please enclose Check 
payable to;  Anahgram Boosters.
Name as you want it to appear___________________________________________________

Please let us know if your Booster listing is omitted or incorrect to;
janice@anahshriners.com or call; 207-942-2254.

Richard D.Adams,Sr.  07/18
Richard Anderson 12/20

Bob Averill 10/18
IMO C. Alton Bagley 05/20

IMO Richard H.Bagley. P.P. 05/20
IMO Alan Bay -N.P.S.C. 09/18

Betty & Melorse W. Beal  07/19
Bob Beattie 06/18

IMO Albert “Bucky” Bishop 07/19
Blinn and Joan Boone 05/19

Tom and  Lilian Breitweg 08/18
Dennis H. Brugman 06/18

Richard”Dick”Carlisle 02/19
Sam and Agnes Carr 12/20

Roger Chesley & Carol Jean 11/19
IMO Gilmay Clark  04/19

Bruce and Trudy Clarke 05/23
IMO Fredrick E.Clarke Jr. 09/19

Melvin R.Cleaves  02/20
IMO Tom Clukey 01/19

IMO Janet G.Conti 12/18
John W. Conti, P.P. 12/18

Ron & Evelyn Cook  03/19
Lanci & Dan Costain 06/20

Sonny Crocker 03/20
Crump’s Stove & Chimney Supply Co. 09/19

Ken & Janice Crump  09/19
IMO Norman P. Dalbeck  01/19
Wayne & Tanya Darling  03/19
Maurice & Bonita Day 10/19

Larry T. Doughty 09/19
Mark Doughty  09/19

IMO Daniel P. Duff  10/18
Doug & Robyn Dulac  06/18

Jean & Tim Dutch 04/20
Jeff & Mary Dutch  05/20

IMO Dorothy C. Edes 03/19
IMO Orville “Obie” J.Edes 03/19
IMO Robin Moone Edes 03/19

John C.Edes 03/19
IMO Thomas E. England  09/18

Betty and John Fernald Jr. 12/18
Thomas and Carroll Fernald 08/19

IMO Wally Fenlason 07/18
Pete and Carol Jean Forrest 12/18

IMO Hugo Frati  04/19
Orlando Frati 01/19

IMO  Robert Frazier -N.P.S.C. 08/18
Joseph F. Friedman 06/20

Clinton & Sandra Fulton 01/19
IMO George D. Gaddis  05/20

Paul and Diana Giles 04/19
Goody and Roz Gilman 10/18

IMO Jerrold B.”Gebo” Gooch, P.P. 04/20
IMO Carroll I. & Gerry Goodwin, Jr 06/20

IMO Harry Gordon 01/19
IMO Ivan Gordon- N.P.S.C. 01/19

IMO Robert R.Gould 04/19
Andrew & Rose Gove  07/18

Keith Gove  10/18
Carole &  Ron Green  06/18

W. Louis and Judith Greenier II 09/20
Roger and Julie Grindle 07/18
Charles C. W. Hackney 10/19

Hovey Hall 11/18
Carolyn & Richard(Dick)Hallett P.P. 06/18

Ed & Bonnie Hamm  05/20

Gene & Pamela Hamm 08/18
IMO Elbridge Hamm  08/18

Ken and Donna Hanscom, Jr. 09/18
IMO Raleigh Hanscom -N.P.S.C. 09/18

IMO Janette L. Harvey 07/19
Wallace M.Harvey  07/19

JoAnna Haskell  05/18
IMO Michael Haskell 05/18

Dave Hasey  09/18
Dale “Slapshot” & Theresa Hatch  10/18

IMO Norman”Hoopy Scoopy” Hatch 09/18
Richard P. Hawkins  10/18

Scott & Kelley Hawthorne 08/19
IMO Paul Hazard  08/19

Al  and Marianne Henriksen 10/18
P.P. Larry Hersom & Libby 06/18

Denny & Debbie Hill  06/19
IMO- Ralph Hill 07/19

Dean and Kathy Hoke 09/19
Jerry and Lois Hutchinson 09/18

IMO David Ireland 08/20
C.Ray & Loretta Jones 08/18

Rich and Cindy Johnson 07/21
Wayne & Brenda Joy 07/18

IMO Alton Kenney by Ellen Kenney 05/18
Robert and Rae Jean Knowles 04/19

IMO Stanley E. Knox  01/20
IMO Charles Larson - N.P.S.C. 06/19

IMO Ernest “Bud” Larson 02/19
Charles and  Selma Larson 10/19

Larry and Gail Larson 08/18
IMO Floyd Lenfest Sr. 12/22

Floyd R.Lenfest Jr. 12/22
Bob and Perlene Libby 02/19

IMO P.P.Fred Lunt & Phylllis 06/18
IMO Donald(DeeDee)Lyons,Sr.  07/18

Roy Martin 10/25
Bert & Don Maxim,P.P.2000 04/21

Doulgas A. and Donna McCafferty 08/18
Doulgas K and Candee McCafferty 08/18

Imo Edward Sr. and Evelyn McCafferty 08/18
IMO Terral A. McCafferty 08/18

Wellman & Natalie McFarland 05/19
Ed & Nancy McGraw 08/19

Allan and Lorraine McGown 06/18
Frances and  Winston Mackay,P.P. Luxor 10/18

IMO Tom “Pig Farmer” McKinney 12/18
IMO Robert (Bob) Macleod  06/19

Bob & Mary McReavy 09/18
Jerry & Cindi Merrithew  05/19

Jim & Mae Merrithew 10/19
IMO Gordon C.Moreside  06/19

Dick and Betty Nevers 05/20
David O’Donnell  01/19

Warren and Velma Orcutt 10/21
Ryan Otis  05/18

Colby Palmer  02/19
Julianna & Robert”Boomer”Palmer,Jr. 06/19

Esther and Ed Pellon, P.P. 04/20
Martin”Fou” & Dara Perfit 10/20

Joyce  and  Rod Pinkham, P.P. 10/18
Don and Linda Potter 05/18

IMO Jim Potter 07/18
Charles & Janet Pray 04/19

IMO Frank O. Pray, Sr.  04/19
Bud & Kathy Prouty 10/18

Robert & Doreen Pullen  10/19
IMO Bob Pushard, Sr. 08/21

Martin E. Ray  05/19
Stanley & Barbara Reed  03/19

P.P. Clyde V. Reynolds & Linda 02/19
IMO Keith B. Roberts 09/21
IMO Sumner Rogers 04/19

Larry and Donna Rowell 11/20
IMO Clifton R. Scoville 06/22

Todd C. Scoville 06/22
Bob &  Janice Shaw  05/20

IMO Ken Smith  09/20
Roger and Pat Smith 12/19

IMO Thomas M.Smith  01/19
IMO Vernon Smith 06/20

IMO Elhmore &Laura Snell 10/18
IMO Ed Sprague, P.P. 04/18

IMO Charles E. Stewart 07/18
IMO Daniel B.Stewart  07/18
Ken and Tina Stewart 12/18

Kerry”Spiffy” & Pam Spofford 07/19
IMO Robert “Bob” Strout 06/19

Elliott & Joyce Tarbell 06/20
Daniel L. Tarr 06/19

IMO Betty Tarr 06/19
IMO Alexander R.Theodore  01/19

Brenda & Jesse Thomas- P.P.2015 09/19
IMO Calvin Thompson-N.P.S.C. 05/18

Ronald Thornton 01/19
Tim, Mrs.Thornton & Ann Thornton  01/19
IMO Charles & Annabelle Titcomb 07/18

Gordon Titcomb  07/18
Alden and  Pam Tracy 06/18
Esther & Bourke Trask  04/20

Katie Treat 08/18
Betty & Steve Trimm Potentate 2017 06/19

Alan Tweedie & Heidi  10/18
Arthur and  Phyllis Watson 06/18

Dave and Leni Weaver 06/19
Burt and  Jackie Weed  09/18

Buddy and Caryll Wheeler 09/19
IMO Frank Whirty 02/19

Galen & Susan White  12/18
Edwena Whited 05/18

IMO Daniel E.Whitney-N.P.S.C. 06/18
Will and  Maren Whitlock  09/18
Bob and Norma Winglass 08/20
Don and Felicia Wiswell 09/18
Don and Caroyln Wright 09/19

IMO Douglas Yost  08/18
Bob and Claire Young 09/18

Donald “Bo-Bo” and Janice Young 06/19
Duane “Div-it” and Karen Young 08/19

ANAHGRAM BOOSTERS

“It’s Not Whether You Get Knocked Down, It’s Whether You Get Up.” – Inspirational Quote By Vince Lombardi

Please be sure and check 
your dates for expiration. 

All Booster listings are 
updated at the end of each 
month. We don’t want to 

lose you.
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“If You Are Working On Something That You Really Care About, You Don’t Have To Be Pushed. The Vision Pulls You.” – Steve Jobs
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.com

The BOSS DXT combines both trip-edge and full moldboard trip technologies for high and low trip 
protection when striking hidden obstacles like frozen snowbanks, manhole covers and curbs.

©2016 BOSS Products. All Rights Reserved.

A TRUE   
DUAL-TRIP 
WORKHORSE.  

ONLY AT YOUR
BOSS DEALER!

bossplow.com

DXT PLOW:
•  Steel–8'2", 9'2", 10'0"
•  Stainless Steel–8'2", 9'2"
•  Poly–8'2", 9'2"

STANDARD FEATURES:
 • Dual-Trip Design
•  Standard SL3 L.E.D. with  

Ice Shield Technology™ 
Headlights

• Heavy-Duty Push      
   Frame and Quadrant
• SmartHitch® 2

• SmartTouch® 2
• SmartShield®

DXT PLOW
: 

•  Steel–8'2", 9'2", 10'0" 
•  Stainless Steel–8'2", 9'2" 

•  Poly–8'2", 9'2"

 • Dual-Trip Design 
• Flared Blade W

ings 
• High-Performance Hydraulics 

• Heavy-Duty Push Frame and Quadrant
STANDARD FEATURES:

The BOSS DXT combines both trip-edge and full moldboard trip technologies for high and low
 trip 

protection w
hen striking hidden obstacles like frozen snow

banks, manhole covers and curbs.
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bossplow
.com

DXT PLOW
:

•  Steel–8'2", 9'2", 10'0"
•  Stainless Steel–8'2", 9'2"
•  Poly–8'2", 9'2"

STANDARD FEATURES:
 • Dual-Trip Design
•  Standard SL3 L.E.D. with  

Ice Shield Technology ™ 
Headlights

• Heavy-Duty Push      
   Frame and Quadrant
• SmartHitch

® 2

• SmartTouch
® 2

• SmartShield
®

E. Skip Grindle & Sons
207-667-5808 • 1-800-600-5808

485 North St. Ellsworth
Finance Options Available

Complete line of BOSS products
Sales & Service

Noble Rich Johnson, Reporter
Greetings Nobles and Ladies.  
	 Second Section was called to order 
with a roll call of all Nobles. Motion was 
made to accept the Treasurer’s report and 
Secretary’s report. 
Under old business we discussed the 
Gun Raffle tickets.  97.7 Radio Station 
will announce Gun Raffle in June, July, 
and August.  Director Harford reminded 
members that we REALLY need to sell 
these.  Please see Noble Rich Johnson for 
tickets. 
	 Under new business we discussed the 
2018 June Ceremonial. Set up time was 
discussed for Second Section which was 
at the Middle School Gym.  Noble Joe 
Kitchen took the lead to have the trailer 
hauled to Machias. Prior to the trip, the 
hitch was addressed. The timing for when  
Second Section would turn candidates 
over to First Section and then back to 
Second Section was discussed.  Registry 
was handled by Second Section.   Director 
Harford reminded members that candidates 
would be with us.  Director Harford brought 
up the question about lunch and Noble Greg 
Patterson took the lead to explore this with 
Tom’s Mini Mart.  A motion was made 
and accepted regarding what we needed 
for beverages.  A motion was also made to 
fix the pie in the face stunt and Noble Tom 
Dunn will try and have it available at the 
summer outing. Director Harford reached 
out to Unifirst for overalls for all of the 
candidates.   
	 In upcoming events, the summer outing 
will be at Tom Dunn’s on Beech Hill Lake, 
with hot dogs, hamburgers, and dough 
boys.  Noble Krayton Allen will do french 
fries at summer outing.  
	 In other business Director Harford 
mentioned Noble Ted Barber is a Second 
Section member on the suspension list. 
We are trying to find him. If anyone 
knows his whereabouts please let Director 
Harford know.   Also under other business, 
Noble Tom Breitwig said the weekend of 
Ceremonial is also a big concert night so 
if there are nobles not going, then please 
consider working with parking cars.  Noble 
Tom Breitwig also mentioned there is a 
Newport parade and asked nobles to think 
about whether or not they want to be in it 
as Belly Whistlers.  Noble Tom Breitwig 
also ordered 30 shirts for ceremonial.   
	 July birthday wishes go out to Ladies 
Kim Haggen, Amy Gaff, and Peggy Sisson 
and Nobles James Allen, Jim Dunn, Ron 
Hartford, Burnham Gaff, Christopher 
Rideout, and Joe Rollins.
	 Happy July wedding anniversary wishes 
to Tony and Rachel Ranco, Doug and Gigi 
Hardison, David and Kim Haggen, and Bill 
and Lori-Ann Kirby.
Respectfully submitted,
Noble Rich Johnson

Ankh Temple #160 
Deanne Merrill Reporting

	 Ankh Temple #160 met on Sunday, May 
20th, for a stated meeting. Many plans 
were made for this summer and fall. By 
the time of this printing the Temple will 
have held its first ceremonial of the year 
on June 17th, initiating new members.
	 Also in June there are eleven Ladies of 
the Household of Ankh Temple attending 
the Supreme Session in Cincinnati, Ohio, 
June 22-28, 2018. It is a special time 
meeting with ladies from all over the 
United States and Canada. There are many 
fun events planned and, of course, the 
important business meetings. The Ankh 
Swingers Dance Unit will be performing 
along with other units. Many temples 
provide a variety if acts which takes two 
evenings in order to include all the acts. 
They are not-to-miss occasions!! 
	 The Supreme Session concludes on June 
28th with the Installation on Shirley 
Henley of Ishtar Temple #54 of Cincinnati, 
Ohio, as Supreme Queen, and her Corp of 
Officers. Her duties for the year are to visit 
all 137 temples in the United States and 
Canada along with the 22 Shriners 
Hospitals, a daunting but fun and special 
feat. This trek usually lasts between July, 
2018, and February, 2019. SQ Shirley will 
visit Ankh Temple on July 28th at which 
time another ceremonial will be held and 
culminating with a banquet.
	 On July 14th our Annual Golf 
Tournament will be held at the Barren 
View Golf Course in Jonesboro. This is 
our biggest fund raiser which benefits The 
Shriners Hospitals. We invite all golfers to 
participate. Skill is not a prerequisite! 
Until next time, remember, It’s for the 
children!! 

Anah
Veterans
Club

	 To all the veterans in Anah Shrine, hello.  
My name is Arthur Herbest and I am 
heading up the effort to organize the 
Veteran Club. With the help of Doug 
Dulac. We have held several meeting all 
ready and are looking to increase our 
membership.  The Veteran club is all about 
Nobles who are also veteran as we all 
share this common bound.  We went with 
a club instead of a unit as by-laws state 
that you cannot belong to two units.  We 
also did not want to discourage anyone 
from joining thinking that they may have 
to march.  We want the club to be open to 
all veterans, with honorable or medical 
discharges.  Other type of discharges will 
be investigated by the membership to 
determine if you able to join the club.  We 
want to share stories and adventures that 
we all have done.  We can make this club 
what ever we want.   We will schedule our 
next meeting for a time in Sept.  We have 
been holding our meetings on Sunday at 
the Shrine Center to we get established 
and able to set a permanent time.  So, 
please if you have any question please 
contact me at 943-3395 and I will be more 
then glad to answer your questions.

Remember to 
support your 
Blue Lodge
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“People Who Are Crazy Enough To Think They Can Change The World, Are The Ones Who Do.” – Rob Siltanen

24 Front Street, Bangor • 947-8009
1 Bowdoin Mill Island, Topsham • 725-0162
125 Western Avenue. S. Portland • 871-7000

Maine Brewed • Maine Made • Maine Owned
www.seadogbrewing.com

Rae Ann Rice
Mortgage Planner

rrice@regencymtg.com

www.regencymtg.com 

NMLS #419094

CELL         (207) 974-8996

eFAX  (866) 370-8063
189A State Street
Bangor, ME 04401

NMLS #1938

A D V I C E  W I T H   P U R P O S E

(207) 249-6844DIRECT  

HOME SWEET HOME
I Can Help You Get There!

Rae Ann Rice
Mortgage Planner

rrice@regencymtg.com

www.regencymtg.com 

NMLS #419094

CELL         (207) 974-8996

eFAX  (866) 370-8063
189A State Street
Bangor, ME 04401

NMLS #1938

A D V I C E  W I T H   P U R P O S E

(207) 249-6844DIRECT  

Rae Ann Rice | Mortgage Planner
ME NMLS #419094

rrice@regencymtg.com
Office: 207.249.6738
Cell: 207.974.8996
Fax: 866.370.8063
189A State Street,
Bangor, ME 04401

LendUSA, LLC DBA Regency Mortgage NMLS #1938

Noble Ron Bilancia, Reporter

Hello Academicians and Ladies ☺,
	 As of this writing we have not yet had 
the June ceremonial, so more on that next 
time.
	 Best wishes to Dick Bowden who has 
hopefully recovered well from knee 
surgery.
The next event will be the September 
picnic which is in the planning stages.  
More on that next time as well.
	 The next stated meeting will be Wed. 
Oct. 24th at Governor’s in Old Town.  
(The last Wed. is Halloween, so not a good 
night for a meeting.)  
	 The May meeting at Governor’s in Old 
Town was good.  There was a lot of 
discussion about the June ceremonial.  
Thanks to Scott Hoyle for all the work he 
is doing with the calliope.  We are also 
discussing getting a wall display done up 
for unit member photos.  More on that as 
plans progress.
	 Other than that, there isn’t a whole lot to 
cover right now.  Just enjoy your July, and 
we will touch base again next month.
	 May the force be with you! ☺  Please 
don’t hesitate to contact me with any 
questions, concerns, news, gossip, stories, 
drama, intrigue, nonsense, or just plain 
outright foolishness that you would like to 
generously share with our Nobles, Ladies, 
and Anah Shrinedom in general.  ☺ I can 
be contacted by email at rbilancia@
roadrunner.com or by phone at 989-2617.

Noble 
Mike Murphy

Reporter

	 Greetings Nobles and Ladies.  I’m writing 
this in June, so I’m reporting on things 
that are to be, and not necessarily things 
that have been.  Since the last report, the 
lads have attended the Special Olympics 
at UMO.  For many years after that, Cliff 
has hosted the band for a barbeque after 
the short parade.  The next event on our 
agenda is the graduation at the College 
of the Atlantic.  This is a nice event.  It is 
on the ocean and we prepare in one of the 
schools buildings called Turrets.  It is a very 
large granite block mansion that they use 
for administrative offices and classrooms.  
The building was a rich dudes wedding 
gift to his young wife.  I’ll get back to this 
theme in a paragraph or two.
	 Our next event is the Ceremonial in 
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“Failure Will Never Overtake Me If My Determination To Succeed Is Strong Enough.” – Og Mandino

Machias.  Congratulations to Illustrious 
Brad Prout on being Potentate.  Brad 
has been a long-time supporter of the 
Highlanders.  We all hope that his year is 
filled with momentous achievements for 
the Shrine and its Charities.  From there, 
we have a couple weeks off and we hit 
Bar Harbor on the 4th and the Fort Knox 
Tatoo on the 7th.  Elements of the band 
will play at the Rockport Masonic lodge 
on Wednesday July 11th (the lodge has a 
supper and entertainment).   On the 21st 
of July the band is scheduled to play in 
the Lincoln homecoming parade.   On 
July 22nd we will perform a concert for 
the Belfast Celtic festival.  We have the 
Shrine field day parade in Calais on August 
11th.   Our calendar goes into October with 
parades and events.
	 It may not seem it, but this is a lighter 
parade load than normal.  I know several 
of the band members that still work 
have a hard time making all the parades.  
When we get asked to do a parade, we 
canvas the membership and try to get an 
accurate head count.  We not only need 
a large enough number of Pipers and 
Drummers, but it has to contain enough of 
the “right” members.  We have beginners, 
intermediates, and experienced members.  
In order to maintain the quality to which 
our fans are accustomed, we need to have 
enough experienced members to hold the 
intermediates and beginners together.  For 
the band president and the pipe major, it is 
a stressful and sometimes daunting task.  
	 I previously mentioned a very elaborate 
wedding gift.  It is hard for those of us in 
rural northern Maine to fathom that type of 
wealth.  It isn’t realistic for everyone to give 
their new bride a mansion on the ocean, but 
I think we can do better than treating them 
to an item of their choice off the dollar 
menu at McDonalds.  I have to be careful 
here, because this is a big picture rant that 
goes, in part, to the heart of our Masonic 
beliefs.  
	 Throughout northern Maine, we have 
Churches, Masonic Lodges, and public 
schools that are struggling for members, 
and as a result are struggling to pay basic 
utilities.  I could give names, but I don’t 
have to, because we all know of examples.  
There are some reasons for this.  One:  it 
is VERY expensive to have kids.  FACT: 
Medical costs and college costs have gone 
up at more than twice the rate of inflation 
for over 40 years (in most years they are 
both double digit increase per year).  Two: 
we as a population have either said NO or 
indirectly said NO to opportunities that 
would have provided good jobs.  Sorry to 
say, but endlessly tying things up with “red 
tape” so that every bureaucrat in the bowels 

of government can put their personal stamp 
of approval on it is saying NO.   Third: 
of our working population, there are an 
unacceptable number of people that do not 
or cannot work because of drug addiction.  
	 If I haven’t been censured, Masonry can 
help with some of these points.  There 
isn’t much we can do about the cost of 
college or medical care, but some Masonic 
lodges that have young members, may 
find a business opportunity in providing 
affordable child care (this is where the 
Eastern Star could Help).  It may help to 
get more young members into the lodge.  
WE are not a political organization, but it 
makes sense to encourage people to vote.  
WE cannot tell them who to vote for, but 
helping members that are not able to get out 
is our civic duty.  Finally, Masonic values 
need to be on the minds of all members 
and their families. Recreational drug 
use is dangerous and counterproductive.   
Research shows that a teen that regularly 
smokes marijuana is 5 TIMES more likely 
to become schizophrenic.  Other drugs 

like Meth can kill on just one use.  A drug 
that is becoming increasingly popular is 
Fentanyl.  It is a powerful synthetic opioid 
analgesic that is similar to morphine but is 
50 to 100 times more potent.  I’m told it is 
so potent that you can overdose on it simply 
by touching it.  I know young people that 
lost battles with drug addiction.  Sometimes 
they are good people with good hearts that 
lost a battle, which followed a few bad 
choices.  Or from an insurance company 
that prescribed pills instead of providing 
an operation.  
	 Like I said, As Masons, we cannot do 
much about the first two listed causes of 
Northern Maine’s poverty, but we can 
sure insist that Hiram’s values are on 
the for front of EVERYTHING we do.  
Furthermore, we should strongly encourage 
everyone around us to do the same.  We 
cannot wallow in the gutter and expect to 
live in a mansion on a hill.
	 Until next time, be blessed.  If you want 
piping or drumming lessons, please contact 
me at pipingleprechaun@hotmail.com  
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“Entrepreneurs Are Great At Dealing With Uncertainty And Also Very Good At Minimizing Risk. That’s The Classic Entrepreneur.” – Mohnish Pabrai

Noble Warren Orcutt, Sr., Reporter
	 First and foremost, our sincere 
condolences go out to PP Ed Pellon on the 
death of his wife Esther.  She has been ill 
for many years and always enjoyed WCSC 
and Anah events when she was able to 
attend.  
	 There was one patient referral to the 
hospital from Washington County in May 
when the clinic was held.  We referred our 
grandson, Hayden Jellison, to Springfield 
Hospital almost a year ago and he will be 

having surgery in on June 19th.
	 The June ceremonial will be over with 
when you receive your July Anahgram.  A 
lot of work went into the planning and 
execution of the event and we hope that 
everyone enjoyed their time in Washington 
County.  PP Ed Pellon was gracious and 
allowed the events to be held at his facility 
during the weekend.  Thank you Ed for all 
you do for Washington County Shrine 
Club and Anah.
	 Our June meeting was a joint meeting 
with Schoodic Shrine Club on June 20th at 
the Lubec American Legion Hall.
	 Birthday wishes for July are extended to 
Maxine Barker, Forrest DeMeyer, Stan 
Foss Jr., Suzanne Fox, Julie Joy, Rodney 
Kawashima, Debbie Kelley, Arthur 

McCurdy, Velma Orcutt, Joyce Pinkham, 
PP Clyde Reynolds, Janet Robinson, Dan 
Sawyer, Bernard Ward, Carroll West, 
Rebecca White, Janice White, Janis 
Whitney, and Robert Wood.
	 July Anniversary wishes go to Forrest & 
Linda Bubar, Edwin & Dawn Degenhardt, 
Forrest & Anita DeMeyer, James & 
Kathleen Dowling, Richard & Jolene 
Farnsworth, Ricky & Bethany Foss, Ricky 
& Carla Harmon, Kevin & Julie Joy, 
Rodney & Paula Kawashima, Rick & Sue 
Meserve, Brad & Shannon Prout, Stewart 
& Mordina Roberts, Dale & Marilyn 
Schevenius, William & Olivia Spencer, 
Dan & Jan Thompson, Julian & Janice 
White.
	 Until next month, enjoy your summer 
and remember to be safe at whatever you 
do. 

Aarron “Elmo” Mower Reporting

Hello Everyone ,
	 We just got home from the Special 
Olympics parade at the UMO Campus.  It’s 
the unofficial kick off to the parade season 
for the Funsters.
	 A few of us were able to attend and had 
a great time as ways.  We look forward to 
this parade every year and this year was 
amazing as every.  It was perfect weather 
and the crowd was thrilled to see us coming 
their way.
	 Since the last article we finished our 
performances at the Anah Shrine Circus.  
It was a great weekend with every show 
having different weather conditions for us 
to greet everyone outside, wind and sun 
were abundant.
	 Not much else to report this month as our 
meeting is after the deadline , so  get ready 
for parades and fun.  Lets fill the parades 
with many characters as we can this year 
and have fun doing it.
Keep an eye on the face book page as well 
as your email for updates on what’s going 
on this season
	 Now we look forward to Ceremonial in 
Machias, Jonesport Mooseabec parade and 
the 4th of July parades.
More on how they went in next months 
article.
	 Upcoming meetings July 9th @ Pat’s 
Pizza Ellsworth, August 13th @ Anah 
Shrine and September 10th @ Pat’s Pizza 
Ellsworth
All meetings are a 6pm social and a 7pm 
meeting
	 Birthdays for July are Lori Foster, Charlie 
Lindsey, Ellie Jordan, Bryce Wilson, Mercy 
Hardison, Garrett Nelson and Todd (Ernie) 
Foster.
	 Those celebrating are Josh & Susan Frost, 
Denny & Marjorie Smith, Bill & Olivia 
Spencer, Charlie & Beth Lindsey, and Skip 
& Angela Wilson.
	 Until next month,
	 Sincerely,
	 Aarron Mower
		  Secretary 

Dryden C. Dutch Memorial Golf 
Tournament

And Divan Visitation
Thursday August 9th, 2018

Northport Golf Club, Northport Me.
$75.00 Entry Fee Includes Lunch, Golf & Steak Feed

“Scramble Format - Carts Included”
Open to All Shriners & Masons

Lunch 11:30@ Waldo County Shrine Club

Shotgun Start@ 1 pm @Northport Golf Club

6PM Social Hour@ Waldo County Shrine Club

7PM Meeting & Steak Feed

Awards to Be Announced After Dinner

Golf Only= $60.00

Steak Feed Only (Non Golfers) = $20.00

Hole Sponsorship = $100.00

MAIL ENTRY FORM TO: (Please Be sure to use this address)
Chad Otis
37 D Main St., Belfast, Maine 04915
MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: Waldo County Shrine Club
Amount enclosed: No. at $75.00 _______ =$ _________ enclosed
Amount enclosed: No. at $60.00 _______  =$ __________enclosed

Name/Names			                                         Phone

__________________________________          ____________________

__________________________________          ____________________

__________________________________          ____________________

__________________________________          ____________________

Make your own foursome or the committee will assign you.
Tel: 207.338.4663 - Leave Message

Proceeds from this event are for the benefit of the Waldo County Shrine Club 
and donations are not deductible as charitable contributions.
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Springfield Shrine 
Hospital News

Noble Robert “Bob” Pullen . - Reporter
Good day to one and all,
	 Our May screening clinics yielded 16 
new referrals from the Anah footprint and 
at the Outreach clinic on June 1 there were 
in excess of 40 kids that were seen by the 
Springfield staff. I am the luckiest guy in 
Anah. I get to represent about 3000 of the 
best guys in shrinedom, while dealing 
with an exemplary staff of medical miracle 
workers. I get to see firsthand the fruits of 
your generosity by having given children 
a life that is as close to normal as could 
ever have been expected. You should all 
be extremely proud of yourselves. 
	 Springfield’s new Inpatient Acute Rehab 
unit will be receiving their first patient on 
July 9. I’m not sure if another strictly 
juvenile rehab center is available but I am 
sure our’s will be the best. We have the 
new department administrator on board 
and several new medical folks ready to go. 
You all should be proud of what is 
happening in Springfield, we are 
expanding the diversity of care and 
developing new partnerships with the 
surrounding community as well as other 
medical facilities.
	 June 15 we will be selling CD’s at the 
Foreigner concert at the Darling’s 
Pavillion, and on August 3rd we will be 
selling CD’s for Kid Rock. These events 
yield approximately $5 per Cd sold to be 
split between Springfield and Boston. On 
August 25 I will again be putting on the 
Love To The Rescue Ride to benefit 
Springfield Hospital. Registration starts at 
8:30 and kickstands up at 10. We will be 
taking a scenic ride approximately 90 
miles and return to the world famous 
“GUMPY” dog and burgers. If you have a 
classic car or belong to a classic auto club 
come and join us. The price is $20 for the 
drivers and $10 for the passengers. The 
net proceeds will go to the hospital. Come 
have a great time and help a great cause. 
This is what Shrine is all about, helping 
kids achieve a better life. Well I will close 
for now so I won’t put you to sleep. Yours 
in the Faith, Bob

“We May Encounter Many Defeats But We Must Not Be Defeated.” – Maya Angelou

Erik Lauritsen, Reporter
Greetings all! The summer has officially 
kicked off and we’re having a grand ole 
time enjoying fellowship, warm weather, 
and the chance to do good for the children 
of Shriners Hospitals. Welcome to all new 
Shriners who joined us in June.
	 We’ve represented the Wheelers Unit at 
Memorial Day in Prospect and Bucksport, 
the Milo Black Fly Festival, the Special 

Olympics in Orono, Anah Shrine June 
Ceremonial in Machias, Orland River 
Days and the Moosabec Summerfest in 
Jonesport-Beals.
	 Wheelers: In July, there are two parades 
at each date happening simultaneously in 
different locations and you should have 
been notified which parade you have been 
assigned to. If you are unsure please reach 
out to our Captain, Noble Todd Bridges:
	 July 4 – 9:00 am in Bar Harbor and 9:30 
am in Bangor.
	  July 21 – 9:00 am in Bucksport and 9:00 
am in Lincolnville
	 For any changes, we will let you know 
during our monthly meetings (2nd Friday of 
each month at Lygonia Lodge in Ellsworth) 
and for more recent changes, please see 
our Facebook page: https://www.facebook.

com/anahwheelers/
	 If there are any Shriners who wish to 
drive a truck and/or join the Wheeler Unit, 
please reach out to Noble Todd Bridges, 
207-299-6153.
	 Celebrating an anniversary, our best 
wishes go out to Noble Sheldon and Lady 
Sandie Heath, Noble Chuck and Lady 
Nancy Wood, Noble Richard and Lady 
Terry Nadeau, Noble Ralph and Lady Julie 
Robshaw, Noble Bill and Lady Louise 
Holyoke, and Noble Jerry and Lady Carla 
McLean. A very Happy Birthday to Lady 
Barbara Willette, Lady Andrea Joyce, 
Noble Jerry McClean, Noble Cory Roberts, 
Noble Warren Calder, and Lady Louise 
Holyoke.
	 That’s all for now. Keep the shiny side up 
and the rubber side down!
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“Knowing Is Not Enough; We Must Apply. Wishing Is Not Enough; We Must Do.” – Johann Wolfgang Von Goethe
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Noble Warren Orcutt, Sr., Reporter
 As I write this article I realize that 
summer is slipping away very quickly.  Fall 
is fast approaching and the leaves will soon 
be turning color.  It is a beautiful time of 
the year but we all know what is to follow 
in a few months.  Enjoy the good weather 
while we have it. Hopefully we will have 
a nice warm fall.
 Our August 7th meeting was a ladies night 
and was held at the Degenhart Campground 
in Jonesport.  I was unable to attend so have 
no report on the meeting.  I do know that 
they were making the plans for  the Annual 
Bob Smith Picnic on August 17th.  We are 
hoping for another beautiful day in Down 
East Maine for this event.  
 The Northeast Shrine Field Days in 

Springfield MA is now a thing of the past 
and was held August 21-23.  I am sure a 
good time was had by all who attended.
 Noble Appreciation Night will be held at 
the Anah Temple on September 13th.
 Happy Birthday wishes for September go 
out to Barry Hanscom, Donnie Wright, Bill 
Sternbergh, Phil Mondville, Leni Weaver, 
Napoleon Beal, Nancy Chapman, Vernon 
Scott, Skip Pennell, James Cox, Cecil 
Fernald, and Sandy Alley.
 September Anniversary wishes go to Past 
Potentate Guy and Nancy Chapman, Walter 
& Claire Kennedy, Mike & Dawn Gooch, 
Dick & Margaret Gardner, Napoleon & 
Bernadette Beal, Tom & Bobbie Foss, 
Vernon & Gail Scott, Mike & Nancy Bailey, 
William & Ruth Smith, and George & 
Sheila Alley.
 Until next month I wish all a great 
September and good health.

Membership 
Committee

By Noble Doug Dulac
 Hello everyone from the membership 
committee. I wanted to update you all a 
little bit on membership. First of all let me 
tell you we had a very successful Hospital 
Support Night event on Sat. August 2nd. 
This is something the membership comm. 
put on to raise awareness of what we 
really do as Shriners which is support the 
hospitals. We had a fantastic meal put on 
by the Second Section, who did it free 
of charge by the way, a silent auction,3 
patients from the hospitals that spoke and 
some great entertainment by the Skyliners 
band. Because it was our first time doing 
this and being in the middle of the summer 
I was a little nervous about what kind of 
turnout we would get. I am very pleased to 
say that we had over 120 in attendance! The 
deal was that every penny of profit we made 
would be split between the Boston and 
Springfield hospitals. We actually will be 
sending them $1062.00 each! I have spoken 
with Jesse Thomas our Chief Rabban and 
it looks like we will do this again next year 
hopefully on May 16th.
 In addition to that the membership 
comm. is meeting once a month and will 
be starting phone calls to all those nobles 

who are behind in dues next month. This 
seems to help a lot with our retention. I am 
personally reaching out to all the candidates 
from 2011,2012,2013 and 2014 each month 
through a calling post message. I think this 
keeps them in the loop and informed.
 Please help us by telling the Shrine 
story as often as possible. We need to start 
gearing up for next year’s class, so keep 
thinking about someone who would make 
a good Mason and Shriner.

Darling’s Chevrolet is proud to support the

ANAH SHRINERS
121 Downeast Hwy., Ellsworth

(just up from the triangle)

US Route 1 North • 667-2512US Route 1 North • 667-2512

www.darlings.com
You can find it all at“You’ll do better

at Darling’s!”

Noble Herb Hopkins, Reporter

	 Greetings It is great to have some warm 
weather. Now if it would stay warm. 
The Band has been practicing for the 
June Ceremonial and upcoming parades 
this summer. Our first parade is Special 
Olympics in Orono on June 8. On June 16 
we will be in the parade in the morning 
and play at the opening ceremonies in the 
afternoon at the Machias Ceremonial. On 
July 4 we have two parades- Bangor in the 
morning and Machias in the evening. On 
July 28 we parade in Guilford; August 4 
in Newport and our Field Day in Calais on 
August 11. We are looking forward to our 
Shrine Band activities this summer with 
most of the donations going to the Shrine 
Hospitals. Welcome back Leonard from 
sunny Florida. Until next time don’t forget 
your Blue Lodge.
Herb Hopkins, Reporter

Nobel Herb Libby Reporter
Good day to all the Ladies and Nobles 
Anah Shriners.
	 We are in desperate need of riders of 
any age.  The mini bikes are easy to ride 
and our maneuvers are not hard to learn.  
If I can do it, anyone can.
	 We have been invited to quite a few 
parades this year and have turned them 
down because we do not have enough 
riders to do a good job.  These towns/
organizers work hard to get the money 
that they pay units to work their parades 
and without the proper number (at least 
5) we will not accept their money, and the 
bottom line is that the unit will not have the 
money to give to the Children’s Hospital.  
We did have three bikes and riders at the 
Special Olympics in Orono Friday.  The 
children love us, lets give them more to 
love and cheer for. 
	 The deadline beat me again, I did not 
get an article in June’s Anahgram.       For 
upcoming birthdays and wishing each 
and everyone a joyous personal day: Paul 
Giles, Captain Cory Pelletier, Danielle 
Pelletier, Dwight Sewall, Ed Youngblood, 
Nancy Gerow and Jackie Sewell.  Cory, 
you better not forget Danielle’s birthday, 
according to my records it is the same day 

	 The Shrine club is in recess for the next 
2 or 3 months. If you go to Pat’s Pizza, 
you won’t see anyone. As of this writing, 
the Lobster Feed at Alvin Heath’s will 
have come and gone. Will have more to 
report next month. 
	 Noble Guy Coombs and Lady Lisa 
survived their trip to the Carribbean. Word 
has it they only had one bad day at sea.  
	 The Lobster Boat Unit is holding and 
Lobster/Steak Raffle (20 lobsters, 10 
steaks and a cooler) for $20.00 per ticket. 
Drawing to take place July 1st. Tickets are 
available from any member. 
	 Had to send my report out early this 
time because my Lady is going to Dallas 
for a short stay with our daughter, and I 
rely on her for getting the report out.
	 Hope all fathers had a happy Father’s 
Day. Also, hope all have a safe and happy 
July 4th.  
	 Lady Kristy Chambers is doing well at 
home after a hospital stay. We hope she 
will be on the road with Scott soon as the 
parade season begins.
	 We would like to send get well wishes 
to Forrest DeMeyer.
	 Those celebrating birthdays in July 
are Forrest DeMeyer, Janet Fuller, Noyes 

Albee, Clyde Reynolds, Troy Hanna, 
Bruce Walls, Richard Findlay, Diane 
Findlay, Chuckles, Judith Driscoll, Brenda 
Keep, Brian Savage, Ray Ellis, James 
Lambert, Perley Merrick, Angie Grindal, 
Michael Linscott,and Brian Lane II.
	 Honeymooners are Terrance and Debbie 
DuFour and Ronald and Mary Fowle.
	 Oops! Gotta go! Time to deliver 
someone special to the airport.
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“Imagine Your Life Is Perfect In Every Respect; What Would It Look Like?” – Brian Tracy

Dan Murphy President
	 First of all, I would like to thank the 
Anah Divan for giving us the opportunity 
to introduce ourselves and what we are 
all about. I am sure a lot of nobles have 
seen us riding our motorcycles and raising 
money for our charities. The Widows 
Sons are a international motorcycle riding 
association that was founded in 1997 in 
the state of Illinois. Its mission is to use 
the sport of motorcycling to bring brother 
masons together to raise money to support 
our Masonic widows and orphans. Here 
in Maine there are 9 chapters. Our local 
chapter, the Low XII Riders was founded in 
2011 with 12 founding members meeting 
at Ralph J Pollard Lodge in Orrington. 
We have now grown to a membership of 
75, with a total of close to 400 members 
in the state of Maine. In 2017, a total of 

as yours.
	 For Anniversary, we have a some dates 
to remember: July 8th, Weldon & Cheryl 
Long.  July 14th, Sidney (Sid) & Tammy 
Alley.  July 16th, Harold (Sunny) PP and 
(Late) Marilyn Crocker.  and August 10th, 
Chad & Ashley Barker.  Congratulations 
to all.
	 Until next time, let the sun shine by day 
and the rain fall by night.               
Noble; Herb Libby  

$75000 was raised and donated to various 
charities throughout the state of Maine.
	 One thing I would like to stress is that 
we are a motorcycle riding association, 
we are not a motorcycle club. We refer to 
our vests as our regalia. We are very proud 
to wear these vests and patches as they 
symbolize what we stand for as Widows 
Sons and Masons. We are as proud to wear 
these vests as we are to wear our Masonic 
aprons as well as our Shrine fez.
	 On Sunday June 3, 2018 over 120 
members and guests from all over Maine 
gathered at Lygonia Lodge in Ellsworth 
for Low XII’s 7th Annual Marvin Tarbox 
Memorial Ride. We started this ride in order 
to keep the memory of our fallen Noble/
Brother Marvins memory alive. For those 
who don’t remember our brother Marvin 
died tragically performing with the go 
cart unit. Each year a $1500 scholarship is 
presented to Northern Maine Community 
College in Marvin’s name to a deserving 
student in the electrical program. It was a 
beautiful day as always and the group rode 
to Milbridge, Maine where the brethren 
from the Pleiades Lodge #173  served an 
excellent meal and fellowship was had.
	 Our chapter is busy riding every 
weekend of the summer. Events for June 
include Lacy’s Ride in Southern Maine, 
the annual Widows Cup in Acton ME and 
finally the Ride for Bentley in Belfast ME. 
Each of these events support charity and 
people in need. Our entire ride schedule 
is located on our website at lowxiiriders.
com.
	 Finally I would like to say that as 

Widows Sons we have a saying that we 
are all masons first. The majority of our 
Low XII members are past or present 
lodge officers, past masters and Grand 
Lodge officers. Most are members of 
Anah units such as the clowns, minibikes, 
directors staff and aides. We all come 
together for the common good of charity. 
We look forward to assisting  with future 
Anah events such as helping sell CD’s at 
the waterfront to support the Springfield 
hospital and helping with the annual 
Feztival of Trees as well as the Love to 
the Rescue Ride in August. Should any 
noble know of any Masonic/Shrine widow 
or orphan in need please let us know. Our 
contact info is https://lowxiiriders.com/
contact. We are here to help those who 
need it most. Until next time ride safe and 
see you all in the wind.

Reporter Noble 
Harold Adams

	 Hello everyone.  Wishing everyone a 
Happy and safe 4th of July.
	 We have no news for this month.
Sending Happy Birthday wishes out to 
Nobles Galen Adams, Wayne Levasseur, 
and Daryl Hodgdon.
	 Nobles and Ladies Richard and Kathy 
Goodness, and Harold and Susan Adams 
are celebrating Anniversaries this month, 
enjoy your day.
Until next time stay safe.



14 The Anahgram

 

Anah Indy Cars Super Supper 

 

 

 

September 16​th​, 2017 

 

To be held at the Aroostook County Shrine Club 

390 Houlton Road ~ Presque Isle, Maine  

 

Time: 6:00pm 

Tickets are; $100.00 a couple  

Steak or Lobster and Clams  

Dancing to the Teddy and the Boys Band 

For tickets contact: Bill Busse at 207-227-6497 or  

Galen White at 207-538-6669  

Shuttle Bus to and from hotels provided 

(Proceeds for this event are for the benefit of the Anah Indy Car Unit and donations are not tax deductible as 
charitable contributions) 

“We Generate Fears While We Sit. We Overcome Them By Action.” – Dr. Henry Link

Widow’s Club
Lorena Fenlason, Reporter

	 Happy July to all. We have finally reach 
summer.
	 I hope some of you were able to join in 
some of the activities in Machias for the 
June ceremonial. If you did, I’m sure you 
had a great time.
	 Welcome to all the new Nobles and their 
ladies. The more you get active, the more 
fun you will have in helping to earn money 
for all the children we help along the way.
I write this before we had our outing in June 
but I’m sure we had a good turn out at High 
Tide restaurant.
	 This month July18, we will have a get 
together for a pot luck and barbeque at 
my house at 262 Copeland Hill Road in 
Holden. Let me know if you will be able 
to make it. My number is 989-3664. Bring 
anything you would like . I will provide the 
meat.
	 I want to welcome the new widows to our 
group. I have sent out letters to you and I 
would like to hear from you.
It is an adjustment without our life long 
partner. This group is good support. We all 

	 Tri-County Shrine Club and the Knights 
of Columbus held their 50th Anniversary 
Meeting on the 16th of May at the K-C Hall 
in Dexter. We had 69 Nobles and Knights 
in attendance. For this evening we had 
special meal tickets. They had the Knights 
Emblem and message on one side and the 
Shrine Emblem and message on the other 
side. These tickets were keepsakes as they 
were made into book mark form. A nice 
touch for the evening. After the Libation 
Hour, manned by Libation Master Scott 
Folsom, the meeting was called to order 
by Tri-County President Rich Johnson. He 
welcomed all in attendance and thanked 
them for attending this special event. The 
invocation was given by Grand Knight John 
Parola. Flag Salute to our country was led 
by President Johnson. The appetizers and 
meal was prepared and served by Rollie’s 
Remote. They did an excellent job. We 
observed a moment of remembrance for 
Noble William “T-Bob” Buckland, who 
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share the same loss.
	 Continue to stay active and smile along 
the way.
Stay Well Stay Happy,
Lorena

was one of the founding fathers for this 
special event 50 years ago in Corinna. 
T-Bob passed away earlier this year, 
he so wanted to be here for this night. 
The Knights and Nobles had their usual 
exchange of checks for their respective 
charities. Past Potentates in attendance 
were Illustrious Galen Cole 1968, Goody 
Gilman 1995 and Lee Kaufman 2013. 
Representing the Divan was Marshal Ryan 
Otis, Director Dan Costain, High Priest 
and Prophet Don Gordon and Illustrious 
Sir Potentate of Anah Shrine Brad Prout. 
Grand Knight Parola introduced many of 
the Knights in attendance. Winner of the 
50-50 raffle was Dan Costain, who donated 
his share back to the Club. Dan is running 
for a Representative Seat in Augusta, if 
elected, he will learn quick never to give 
back money. Our Potentate came up with 
a great Campaign Slogan for Dan, “Down 
the Drain with Costain”. We wish Dan well 
in the upcoming Primaries. PP Cole gave 
us a very thorough history of this special 
occasion. Galen had many facts and figures 
and news articles about the first meeting 50 
years ago. Special Speakers for the evening 
were members of the State Fire Marshals 
Office. They had many interesting subjects 
that they talked about. We even had a canine 
that is involved with sniffing out the source 
and origin at the fire scene. Many questions 
were asked and audience participation 
was active. An excellent night was had by 
all. We hope to continue this meeting for 
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“Whether You Think You Can Or Think You Can’t, You’re Right.” – Henry Ford

Noble
Fred Beylerian

Reporter

	 May everyone enjoy the freedom and 
liberty that comes with Independence 
Day.  On July 4, 1776, King George III of 
England wrote in his diary, “Nothing of 
importance happened today.”  How little 
did he know!          
	 Keystone Kops monthly meeting was 
held on May 29, 2018, and the following 
is a synopsis of that meeting: 
	 The Chief thanked everyone; Sponsors, 
Players, and all Keystone Kops for a most 
successful annual golf tournament.  What 
a great day and a great time.  Again, Thank 
You Very Much!      

Schedule of Events:  
Bangor Truck’s Annual Steak Feed is 
scheduled for August 2.
Keystone Kops Annual Steak Feed will on 
August 17.

Parades Schedule:
Guilford July 28, Step-off 10;00 a.m., Bus 
departing 8:00 a.m.     
Carmel Sep 28, Step-off 10:00 a.m.                                            
Keystone Kops Annual Gun Raffle Tickets 
are now available.   So, Hurry! Hurry!                                                           
Get your tickets from any Keystone Kop.  

Noble Allen Hayward, Reporter
	 Happy June everyone - not warm 
enough yet as of this writing but it will 
warm up soon.  Camping weather though.  
Blueberry Festival in Machias set for 
weekend of August 17 & 18.  Any 
questions to new members of where to 
camp, please contact Walter Ash @ 322-
4131.
	 Our Annual Meeting will be held the 
weekend of September 14 & 15  - will 
notify you next month of where it will be 
held.  
	 Over Memorial weekend the following 
stayed at Searsport Shores Campground.  
Walter & Joann Ash, Allen Hayward & 
Irene Blood, Runtz & Ora Farnsworth, 
Don & Felicia Wiswell, Ken & Bonnie 
Whitney and new members, Greg & Lois 
Dutch.  Had plenty of food and a good 
time. 
	 Please try to join us on one of these 
times, we need to keep this group going.
	 Anniversaries for July: John Ashmore & 
Shirley Morrissey, Jack & Sue Jones, 
Alfred & Cathy Reynolds, Dan & Jan 
Thompson.
	 Birthdays for July: Betty Bowen, Nancy 
Bunker, Ron Green, Perley Merrick, Carol 
Miller, Esther Pellon & Sheila St. Amant.
	 Any news to report - Please contact 
Wagon Master, Walter Ash, 322-4131.
	 Have a great summer.

	 The June meeting was held on the 
road..no specific time or place. The unit 
is having a lobster raffle (20 lobsters, 10 
steaks, and a cooler) for $20.00 per ticket. 
Buy a ticket and have a feed for 4th of 
July.
	 As of this writing, three new boats are 
on sea trials at the Special Olympics in 
Orono. Midnight Black, Forest Green, 
and Mellow Yellow are joining the new 
fleet under the command of Captain 
Scott Edgerly. We will then be at the 
ceremonial in Machias and hopefully all 
three new boats that joined the fleet will 
have completed their sea trials. The Great 
Pumpkin along with the newest cutter 
“Freedom” will have completed their sea 
trials at the ceremonial. Special thanks to 
Capt. Scott Edgerly and Secretary Troy 
Hanna for leading the construction of the 
new boats and the cutter. Also thanks to 
Lt. Todd Daley, Treasurer Guy Coombs,  
Past Captain Carroll Chandler, Noble 
Royce McAlpine, myself, and future 
member, Joe Sargent of Harrington.  I 
have never worked with such a nice bunch 
of guys that put so much pride and heart 
into their work. The unit has come a 
long ways and is looking great. Anybody 
looking to join a unit, now is the time to 
join one of the great and upcoming units 
in Anah Temple, and the only boat unit 
in the North American Shrine. More to 
come next month after all sea trials are 
completed and Potentate Brad Prout gives 
us a heads up. Anyone looking to join a 
sharp-looking unit, contact any member 
or their greatest reporter (can’t mention 
my name) but it’s Bill Geel at 667-5125.
	 Lady Kristy Chambers is at home 
recuperating from a hospital stay.  We will 
be pleased to see her “on the road again” 
at upcoming parades.  
	 Also, get well wishes to Noble Forrest 
DeMeyer. 
	 Havent’ heard much about Runtz and 
Ora’s new family. P.S., I’ll be arriving at 
the Jonesport parade. Please let there be 
no fog so I can find my way. Hope you 
have plenty of crab wontons; I may be 
hungry. 
	 Hope all fathers had a good Father’s 
Day and all have a safe, happy 4th of July.
	 Those celebrating birthdays in July are 
Forrest DeMeyer, Troy Hanna, Ray Ellis, 
and Perley Merrick.
	 Honeymooners are Doug and Cheryl 
Monson.
	 Oops! Time to get Lady Faye to the 
airport for her 5:30 a.m. flight from 
Bangor to Dallas. P.S. I’m on vacation for 
a week. The cat, dog, and I will probably 
starve to death. 

Bill Geel, Reporter

another 50 years. Potentate Prout brought 
us up to date on the doings of Anah Shrine. 
AS ALWAYS WORK ON MEMBERSHIP 
FOR YOUR LOCAL BLUE LODGE AND 
YOUR SHRINE CENTER. IF WE DON’T, 
WE WON’T BE ABLE TO CONTINUE 
TO HAVE FINE MEETINGS LIKE THIS. 

$20 to win, but you gotta get in.
Our Picture Board is coming along really 
well and should be completed soon.      
There will be ongoing talks about 
snowmobile races for next year.  Stay tuned. 
The Chief is reminding us about this 
because of its importance and all of the  
planning                                                                              
	 Happy Birthday wishes for the month of 
July go out to Kops Ron Emery, Roger 
Linscott and Lady Brenda Whitman.  
Happy anniversary to Mike and Brenda 
Whitman.  Congratulations to all and may 
you have many more.  
	 Last month’s question was, where did the 
term “Cup of Joe” come from?                                                            
Answer:  Mister Coffee was the name of 
the a very popular coffee maker and the 
company hired famous New York Yankee 
baseball player, Joe Di Maggio to be their 
spokesman.  From that collaboration came 
the term “Cup of Joe”.                                                                                         
This month’s question is:  In 1860, the Pony 
Express was created.  What was the name 
of its first rider?                                                            
	 The time has come to close the “Blotter” 
for this month and to remember “IT’S ALL 
ABOUT THE KIDS”.   The next Keystone 
Kops meeting is July 31, 2018.

Ken Hanscom Jr. Reporter

	 Happy 4th of July. Part of the 4x4 unit 
will be in Dennysville on July 3rd, Eastport 
and Machias on the 4th. The rest of the unit 
will be in Greenville. On the 14th we have 
Pittsfield, and on the 19th we will be in 
Lincoln. Not like it was 20 years ago when 
we went every weekend. Hope to have the 
winners on the golf tournament next month.
	  Now it is time for the “WARREN 
CURTIS” story. Although I never thought 
of Warren as a flower child, It seems he 
was picking lilacs for Deb, what a guy, but 
when he and the lilacs got home, he was 
missing $300. Went back to look for it but 
to no avail. You think this is the end of 
story, No, No, No. It seems he was doing 
some grinding out in his work shop with 
some gasoline under the bench. He will no 
longer have to shovel snow off that work 
shop any more. Thank-you Warren I needed 
something to write about.
	 Only one birthday this month, “Darlene 
Emmons” .  Yay,  Happy Bi r thday. 
Anniversary this month are Charles and 
Karen Libby, Mike and Janice Day, and 
Peter and Cyndi Towle. Hope you all have 
a great one.
	 Anything you would like to see in the 
anahgram or information about the unit, 
contact me at, 794-6675, home, 794-2222, 
cel, or kdh6367@live.com
	 Remember those Blue Lodges that go 
dark in the winter, They are up and going 
strong this summer, lets give them a hand.
	 Until next time,
		  SEE YA!
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“Security Is Mostly A Superstition. Life Is Either A Daring Adventure Or Nothing.” – Helen Keller

Gerry’s Used Cars
BUY HERE / PAY HERE
Family Owned and Operated

Serving you from four locations
Ask about our extended warranty!

• Cheryl & Karrie - 266 Newport Road, Corinna, 278-2205 
• Justin - Oakland 465-9566

• Rose - Main Street, Veazie 990-2206 
• Kalgari - Skowhegan  474-6700

207.942.1234
570 Main St, Bangor ME 04401

Don Gordon
State Certified General Appraiser CG #334

63 Norway Road • Bangor, ME 04401
Email:don.dtg@gmail.com • 207.944.0820

A true community bank 
here to support you.

www.barharbor.bank  •  888-853-7100
Member FDIC            Equal Housing Lender

Noble Danny 
DeWitt, Reporter

Greetings Fellow Nobles,
	 OOPS, fake news.  Last months Anagram 
came out earlier than I anticipated.  We had 
not yet done the Special Olympics Parade, 
my bad!! We did however, have a great 
turnout for the Memorial Day Parade in 
Franklin.  As of this month’s publication, 
we will have done the Special Olympics 
Parade, as well as the Ceremonial, and 
the parade in Jonesport.  Speaking of the 
ceremonial, and the cribbage tournament 
on Thursday night, our unit was well 
represented.  Good time had by all.   The 
busy season is upon us, out fish fry and 
horse shoe tournament is July 7th at the 
Molasses Pond House. This is a good fund 
raiser for us, as well as a good time and a 
good meal.  Hope to see you there.  Till next 
time.

2018 Ceremonial - Photo by Ed Gardella
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“The Man Who Has Confidence In Himself Gains The Confidence Of Others.” – Hasidic Proverb

ANAH SHRINERS

Sportsman Super Raffle

Prize List 

All Items Subject to Availability

1. Complete Ice Fishing package(packbasket with liner, 5 custom made tip ups, Shole cover, 1000 

yards of line, large bait bucket, small bait bucket, aeration system, hooks, leaders, swivels, 

sounders, sinkers, bait, clippers, scoop, Jiffy mdl 4G stealth 10”, small ice chisel, camo jet sled with 

heavy duty hitch, boot warmers, stabil icers, heavy mitts. MSRP $1696.00 

2. Hornady lock in load classic reloading kit MSRP $399.99

3. Buck selkink fixed blade knife MSRP $79.99 

4. Buck MDL 110 auto knife MSRP $210.99

5. Do all 9 mm-3006 spring target MSRP $279.99 

6. Browning Recon Force Trail Camera MSRP $209.99

7. Moultrie M-888i trial camera MSRP $199.99

8. Moultrie H D video glasses MSRP $132.99

9. Kimber custom ll 45 acp MSRP $891.99

10. Coonan 357 Mag auto MSRP $1670.00

11. Ruger Redhawk 45 colt revolver MSRP $999.00

12. Browning BPS 12 ga camo pump shotgun MSRP $799.99

13. LHR Redemption 50 cal black powder MSRP $929.00 

14. Kimber Montana 243 stainless rifle MSRP $1439.00

15. Winchester MDL 70 super grade maple stock 3006 MSRP $1499.00

16. Pentax 10X50 WP ll binoculars MSRP $259.99

17. Pentax 3 9X40 Pioneer Rifle Scope MSRP $339.99

18. Trijicon accupoint 2..5 12X42 green dot rifle scope MSRP $1299.99

19. Browning HR26 Gunsafe MSRP $2099.00

20. Leupold VX3I 4 1/2X14 Scope MSRP $649.00

21. Eotech Sight HSS1 MSRP $1120.00

22. Winham Weapourx MPC 5.56 rifle MSRP $1086.00

23. Ruger Redhawk 44mag 4” MRSP $1079.00

24. Browning Citeri lightning 12 ga o/u MSRP $1989.00

25. Browning X Bolt 308 MSRP $899.00

26. Sig saver P226r 40S&W pistol MSRP $1087.00

27. Zens Couquett Scope 3x9x40 MSRP $569.00

28. Whites MX Sports Metal Detector MSRP $799.00

29. Smith & Wesson 6” 617 22 Revolver MSRP $849.00

30. Browning Buckmark Stardard 22 LR Pistol Stain Steel MSRP $499.00

31. Hummingbird Helix 5 Chirp GPS G2 Fish Finder MSRP $329.99

32. Auqua-Vu 715c Underwater Video Camera MSRP $299.99

33. MarCum M1 Flasher Sonar Ice System MSRP $349.99

34. Cannon Magnum 55 T MSRP $399.99

35. Cannon Unitroll 10STX MSRP $279.99

36. Buck Knife MSRP $84.99

37. Buck Knife MSRP $49.99

38. Mora Light my fire Knife MSRP $35.99

39. Leatherman Leap Red MSRP $39.99

40. Minn Kota Electric Trolling Motor Endura C2 MSRP $119.99

41. Pack Basket Ash 24” MSRP $ 94.99

42. Vortex Crossfire 10X42 Binoculars MSRP $149.99

43. Leupold Freedom 3-9X40 rifle scope MSRP $229.99

44. Leupold LTO-Tracker Thermal Observation MSRP $699.99

45. Plano 4 Rack System tackle box MSRP $74.99

46. T/C Venture 30-06 Compact MSRP $499.99

47. Henry H001 22 LR MSRP $399.99 

48. Ruger American .308 Compact MSRP $449.99

49. Remington Pump 7600 .308 win MSRP $829.99

50. Savage Axis 30-06 MSRP $399.99

51. Trolling Combo- Eagle Claw Trolling Rod, Penn 310 Level Wind Reel, Lead Core Line (10 Colors)

MSRP $119.99

52. Camping Outfit-Tripod grill, Mr. Heater, Coleman Quick Bed Queen, Gazele Tent, Coleman 

Sleeping Bag (2) MSRP $504.99 

53. 20” Pack Basket with Liner, Lodge 8QT Dutch Oven, 5422607 ALP”S Taurus 4 person tent, 

200020947 Coleman Sporter Grill, Jet Sled 54X25, 53501 Swiss Army Knife, 260130 Bushnell 

Equinox Monocula  MSRP $754.93

54.  24” Pack Basket with Liner, Lodge 7 PC Camp Set, 4837117 Alps’ Browning Kenai Sleeping, 

Condor Hydration Pack, Jet Sled Hitch, Ruko Pakawood Knife, Vortez Raptor 8.5 X32 Binoculars

MSRP $534.99

55. 4 Paintball Pass @ Maine Military Supplies MSRP $100.00

56. 1 Range Membership Maine Military Supplies MSRP $150.00

57. 7352 Kids Big Game Archery Set MSRP $16.99

58. 40055W Flambeau Tackle Station, 13243020 Shakespear Alpha Rod and Reel 

MSRP $73.98

59. 56 Fox Blaze Operations, 010212021Pop Pack Paint Targets,GV2000S Gunvault Multivualt 

Safe,56-910 Fox Universal Rifle pack MSRP $396.94

60. GCB9-10 Stack on 10 Gun Cabinet MSRP $139.99

61. Jaccal Crossbow MSRP $399.99

62. 50k22701 Kilo 200 MR Range Finder MSRP $499.99

63. DGBNBNHDX2 ATN Bixox HD MSRP $439.99

64. 30-001205 Gerger US assist 5230V SE MSRP $79.99

65. RR22B4 Heritage Rough Rider Revolver MSRP $159.99

66. 613948 Bushnell Banner 3-9X40 Scope MSRP $99.99

67. CPX-1 SCCY Pistol 9MM MSRP $299.99

68. P22 Walther Pistol 22LR MSRP $309.99

69. VDT308NR40 Weatherby Vanguard 308 Win MSRP $699.99

70. 54282 Mossberg M500C 20 GA MSRP $399.99

71. 10175 S&W M & P40 W/Laser MSRP $619.99

72. (2) 956 CCI 22LR AMMO 300CT Box MSRP $ 53.98

73. (2)AE90P100 American Eagle 9MM 100CT MSRP $63.98

74. Blackpoint Holster MSRP $84.99

75. Misson zone camo bob package(right hand) with tru-gio and Apex accessories and Delta Wedge 

Archery Taget MSRP $579.00

76. Great Day Overhead Vehicle Gun Rack MSRP $179.99

77. Gerber Freeman Hunting knife, Ghost Blind Hunting Blind MSRP $170.00

78. Medium Otter Tote Sled MSRP $169.00

79. Bear Hunt for 2 Northern Maine MSRP $4000.00 

80. Trailer from TBA MSRP $2000.00

More Prize will be Added

32. Auqua-Vu 715c Underwater Video Camera MSRP $299.99

33. MarCum M1 Flasher Sonar Ice System MSRP $349.99

34. Cannon Magnum 55 T MSRP $399.99

35. Cannon Unitroll 10STX MSRP $279.99

36. Buck Knife MSRP $84.99

37. Buck Knife MSRP $49.99

38. Mora Light my fire Knife MSRP $35.99

39. Leatherman Leap Red MSRP $39.99

40. Minn Kota Electric Trolling Motor Endura C2 MSRP $119.99

41. Pack Basket Ash 24” MSRP $ 94.99

42. Vortex Crossfire 10X42 Binoculars MSRP $149.99

43. Leupold Freedom 3-9X40 rifle scope MSRP $229.99

44. Leupold LTO-Tracker Thermal Observation MSRP $699.99

45. Plano 4 Rack System tackle box MSRP $74.99

46. T/C Venture 30-06 Compact MSRP $499.99

47. Henry H001 22 LR MSRP $399.99 

48. Ruger American .308 Compact MSRP $449.99

49. Remington Pump 7600 .308 win MSRP $829.99

50. Savage Axis 30-06 MSRP $399.99

51. Trolling Combo- Eagle Claw Trolling Rod, Penn 310 Level Wind Reel, Lead Core Line (10 Colors)

MSRP $119.99

52. Camping Outfit-Tripod grill, Mr. Heater, Coleman Quick Bed Queen, Gazele Tent, Coleman 

Sleeping Bag (2) MSRP $504.99 

53. 20” Pack Basket with Liner, Lodge 8QT Dutch Oven, 5422607 ALP”S Taurus 4 person tent, 

200020947 Coleman Sporter Grill, Jet Sled 54X25, 53501 Swiss Army Knife, 260130 Bushnell 

Equinox Monocula  MSRP $754.93

54.  24” Pack Basket with Liner, Lodge 7 PC Camp Set, 4837117 Alps’ Browning Kenai Sleeping, 

Condor Hydration Pack, Jet Sled Hitch, Ruko Pakawood Knife, Vortez Raptor 8.5 X32 Binoculars

MSRP $534.99

55. 4 Paintball Pass @ Maine Military Supplies MSRP $100.00

56. 1 Range Membership Maine Military Supplies MSRP $150.00

57. 7352 Kids Big Game Archery Set MSRP $16.99

58. 40055W Flambeau Tackle Station, 13243020 Shakespear Alpha Rod and Reel 

MSRP $73.98

59. 56 Fox Blaze Operations, 010212021Pop Pack Paint Targets,GV2000S Gunvault Multivualt 

Safe,56-910 Fox Universal Rifle pack MSRP $396.94

60. GCB9-10 Stack on 10 Gun Cabinet MSRP $139.99

61. Jaccal Crossbow MSRP $399.99

62. 50k22701 Kilo 200 MR Range Finder MSRP $499.99

63. DGBNBNHDX2 ATN Bixox HD MSRP $439.99

64. 30-001205 Gerger US assist 5230V SE MSRP $79.99

Anah Shriners 1st. Annual 
Sportsman Super Raffle
1404 Broadway Bangor, Me. 04401

$50,000 in Prizes

Drawing to be held Oct.20th, 2018 
at the Youth Day 

Hunters Breakfast 5am-9am

$10 at ticket from Anah Shriners or at 
the Shrine Office

(net proceeds benefit Anah Shrine. Not tax deductible)
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“The Only Limit To Our Realization Of Tomorrow Will Be Our Doubts Of Today.” – Franklin D. Roosevelt

N.E.S.A FALL FIELD DAYS RUTLAND,VT.
SEPTEMBER 13 THRU 16, 2018

COMFORT INN  10 ALLEN STREET RUTLAND,VT 05701
“THE FRIENDLIEST HOTEL IN RUTLAND”

NAME:____________________________________________________

ADDRESS:________________________________________________

CITY/TOWN:_______________________________________________

PHONE#_______________SPECIAL REQUEST:_______________

      ARRIVE:THUR_____FRI___ DEPART SUNDAY____
               ROOM RATES ARE $94.00 PLUS TAX

            ALL MAJOR CREDIT CARDS ACCEPTED

CREDIT CARD#_________________________________EXP:_______
   ROOMS ARE ON A FIRST COME FIRST SERVE BASIS

MAIL RESERVATIONS TO:
                  EARL “YOGI” SEYMOUR

		  17 ASPEN WAY
	 BREWER, ME. 04412

     ROOMS WILL ALSO BE AVAILABLE AT THE HAMPTON INN
                         $169.00 PLUS TAX TILL JULY 13,2018

ARE YOU INTERESTED GOING ON A BUS?
	 CALL ANAH OFFICE 207-942-2254

SCHOODIC 
SHRINE CLUB

Noble David G. Beckett, Reporter
Greetings from Schoodic Shrine Club:
	 I am going to try this column again. 
The April and June columns ended up 
somewhere in the outer reaches of the email 
world, because they didn’t make it through 
to the Anahgram. 
	 We had a very enjoyable meeting at the 
Dennysville Congregational Church on 
May 16th. Noble Jim Myers, club president, 
conducted a fine meeting. We discussed 
several things that are coming up this 
year, such as: the June Ceremonial, the 
Screening Clinic, Anah Field Day in Calais, 
the Sportsman Raffle, and the Feztival of 
Trees. 
	 A delicious meal was prepared by 
members of the Congregational Church. 
After we paid for the meal, the Church 
turned around and donated the money to 
the Shrine Hospital, $130.00. 
	 We were saddened by the passing of 
Noble Weibley Dean, Sr., on April 4th and 
Noble Clarence Murphy, Jr., on April 28th. 

2018 Ceremonial - Photo by Ed Gardella
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“Creativity Is Intelligence Having Fun.” – Albert Einstein
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NORTHEAST 
CAMEL CARAVAN

Fred & Nancy Simmons
NECC Secretary/Treasurer

	 The Northeast Camel Caravan held its 
annual camping weekend at Bayley’s 
Camping Resort in Scarborough, Maine, 
on June 1-3, 2018.  We had campers from 
Aleppo, Bektash & Kora Shrine Centers.
	 The weather cooperated and we had a 
great sunny, warm weekend for camping. 
Several of our members arrived early 
on May 31 and we gathered nightly 
for campfires.  Our activities started on 
Saturday with a group breakfast.  Later 
in the day we gathered for happy hour, 
a Chinese auction, business meeting and 
pot luck dinner.  Evening brought a time 
to relax and enjoy the camaraderie of like-
minded people around the campfire.
	 At our annual meeting, the following 
officers were elected for the coming year 
Camel Herder – Tom Hargreaves (Aleppo), 
Trail Boss – Tony Perkins (Kora), Scout 
– Jim Chase (Bektash), and Secretary/
Treasurer - Fred Simmons (Bektash), 
Assistant Treasurer – Tom Lowe (Bektash).  
Once again we voted to continue our past 
practice of making a contribution to the 
Transportation Funds of the three Shrine 
Centers represented by our membership.  A 
number of the campers expressed interest in 
camping at the Vermont State Fairgrounds 
in Rutland, Vermont, for the NESA Fall 
Field Days in September.
	 Any Shriner in good standing in a 
Northeast Shrine Center is welcome to join 
the Camel Caravan.  For more information 
contact Fred Simmons at 603-625-9509 or 
email nansimmons@comcast.net.

Our condolences go out to the families of 
both of these Nobles. 
	 As we look ahead, our next meeting will 
be the steak feed at Eastern Lodge No. 7, 
Eastport, on Wednesday, July 25th at 5:30 
pm. This is for Nobles and Blue Lodge 
guests, sorry ladies. August 11th will be 
the Potentate’s Field Day in Calais. The 
Anah Units will be a part of the parade, 
which starts in Calais. Schoodic Shrine 
Club and St. Croix Lodge No. 46 will be 
holding a BBQ on the “green” behind the 
International Motel on Main St. Plan on 
attending the parade and join the Potentate 
and Divan at the BBQ after the parade. All 
are welcome. We will talk later about the 
Fish Fry.
	 ‘Til next time! 

“No man stands so tall 
as when he stoops to 

help a child.”
– Abraham Lincoln
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When Allah calls, then our friends obey and fold thier tents and 
steal away. To the land where the crystal waters flow, where the 
Beautiful Palms of Allah grow. Life is a story in volumes three, the 
past, the present, the yet to be. The first we’ve written and laid 
away, the second we’re reading day by day, The third and last of 

the volumes three, is locked from sight 
- God keepeth the key.

“In Memory of Our Departed Brother Nobles”

     
         Serving families in Bangor, 
      Brewer, Hampden, Orono and 
        Surrounding communities 

 
  Celebrating the dignity of life                 (207) 942-8815 
 www.BrookingsSmith.com 

J o r d a n - F e r n al d

Your wishes for the type of funeral you want for yourself or a loved one can be outlined in
advance like a will, prearranging a funeral is part of putting your affairs in order, yet it costs you 
nothing.  Call us to set up an appointment.

1.800.667.2595 - Mount Desert Island • Ellsworth • Blue Hill
www.jordanfernald.com

CARING FOR GENERATIONS

FUNERAL HOMES

MITCHELL-TWEEDIE
FUNERAL HOME

28 Elm Street
Bucksport
469-3177

YOUNG
FUNERAL HOME

31West Main Street
Searsport
548-2545

Serving Bucksport-Searsport and surrounding towns
Albert Levesque, Proprioter

CLAY FUNERAL HOME
Lincoln,Maine

BARTLETT CHAPEL
Danforth, Maine

David G. Ireland  Lincoln / Schertz 
Texas 

 Aug. 16, 1934 – May 21, 2018
Horeb Lodge #93  Raised 12-12-61  

Created Anah   June 17, 1978

Webster Milo Haskins Lubec, Maine 
 Sep. 23, 1934 – May 18, 2018

Washington Lodge #37 Raised 5-22-1958  
Created Anah   June 16, 2001

Anson T. Taber  Houlton, Maine 
 Apr. 2, 1928 – May 16, 2018

Monument Lodge #96 Raised 12-29-1954  
Created Anah   Jan. 13, 1956

Richard H. Fiske  Medway, Maine  
May 3, 1937 – May 29, 2018

Pine Tree Lodge #172 Raised 4-10-1972  
Created Anah   June 19, 1976

James D. Crawford Houlton, Maine  
Aug. 18, 1929 – May 29, 2018

Monument Lodge #96 Raised 1-20-1954  
Created Anah    June 13, 1956

Deane, Austin  Guilford, Maine 
 Jan. 2, 1928 – June 7, 2018

Mt. Kineo Lodge #109 Raised  6-15-1954  
Created Anah  Oct. 17, 1998

The
Black Camel
Honoring Those Who Have 

Gone Before Us!

“What You Lack In Talent Can Be Made Up With Desire, Hustle And Giving 110% All The Time.” – Don Zimmer
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“In Memory of Our Departed Brother Nobles”

10 Locations to serve you!
1-800-244-7134 • www.EBSBuild.com

“Do What You Can With All You Have, Wherever You Are.” – Theodore Roosevelt

191 E. Main Street, DoverFoxcroft, ME 04426

ALWAYS LOWEST PRICES ON 
QUALITY DIAMOND JEWELRY

3 IN HOUSE JEWELERS
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2 Fairview St. Belfast, Maine 04915 
  Phone: (207) 338-1160 Fax: (207) 338-1656

We Cater to Large Groups On or Off Site
www.youngslobsterpound.webs.com

www.facebook.com/youngslobsterpound

WHOLESALE AND RETAIL
Lobsters, Clams, Mussels, Crabs, Scallops, Oysters

Young’s Lobster Pound & Seafood Restaurant
Where Lobsters are Caught, Cooked, Eaten and Shipped

7 Days a Week Right from our Dock

Hanks Husqvarna Outlet
19 Moosehead Trail Suite 2A

Newport, ME 04953
207-368-9994

Hanks Repair
32 Old State Road • Carmel, ME 04419

207-848-5118
www.hanksrepair.com • hanksrepair@aol.com

®

Restaurant and Truckstop

WWW.DYSARTS.COM

WE HAVE TWO 
RESTAURANT LOCATIONS:

Dysart’s Restaurant: 
530 Coldbrook Rd, Hermon

Dysart’s Restaurant and Flatbed Pub: 
1110 Broadway, Bangor

Good
MAINE
Food

Buy Local. 
Heat Local. 
Eat Local.
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Restaurant and Truckstop

186 State Street • Bangor, Maine
(207) 990-3929 • www.adams-re.com

96 Center Street
Bangor, ME 04401

207.947.4569

www.bangorfloral.com

“Develop An ‘Attitude Of Gratitude’. Say Thank You To Everyone You Meet For Everything They Do For You.” – Brian Tracy
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Dorr Lobster Seafood Market
Bangor

579 Broadway • 207-947-7488

Dorr Lobster Seafood Market
ELLSworth

372 Shore Road • 207-667-7701

Dorr to Door Lobster & Seafood
CO.,INC.

open 
daily until

6pm

Seafood & Take Out
Fresh Local

C h E C k  o u t  o u r  C h a L k B o a r D  S p E C i a L S  o n  fa C E B o o k f t

You Cook or we Cook 

Want 
 lobster 

  tonight? 

VOTED GREATER BANGOR’S TASTIEST
PIZZA FOR 19 YEARS IN A ROW! 

You can help make The ANAHGRAM successful by using it for your advertising and patronizing those who do.

 
  

 

 

 

 

AAA SECURITY COMPANY
LOCKS • KEYS • SAFES

71 A Center Street
Brewer ME
989-5220

 

 

Drive 50 miles or 500, You can’t beat Varney Value 
anywhere! 

 

260 HOGAN ROAD  BANGOR, ME 04401 
207-990-1200     1-800-288-3071 

www.varneyvalue.com 
 

Drive 50 miles or 500, you can’t beat Varney Value
anywhere!

DECEMBER 2010

15 Phillips Rd, Ste D, Glenburn, ME 04401
* Registered Representative offering securities 
and advisory services through United Planners 

Financial Services.
Member FINRA/SPIC.
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if there’s an

EMERGENCY,
then fast, reliable communication is a must.

We offer emergency 
equipment, 2-way radio sale 
& service, solar site products 
and service, telemetry 
systems sales and service, 
radio system design and 
installation and more.

Visit us online for discounts, 
specials and rental options.

www.whittens2wayservice.com
155 Robertson Blvd., Brewer, Maine 04412 • Tel. 207-989-2435“A local name you know you can trust!”

Cell: 207.323.0440
Office: 207.338.6800

Fax: 207.338.3060

Realty of Maine

TIM
DUTCH

107 Main Street  •  Belfast, ME 04915

   Broker/Realtor
timdutch01@gmail.com

“A local name you know you can trust!”

Cell: 207.323.0440
Office: 207.338.6800

Fax: 207.338.3060
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TIM
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   Broker/Realtor
timdutch01@gmail.com“A local name you know you can trust!”

Cell: 207.323.0440
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Fax: 207.338.3060

Realty of Maine

TIM
DUTCH

107 Main Street  •  Belfast, ME 04915

   Broker/Realtor
timdutch01@gmail.com

Clip & Save
JULY 

13-19-IMPERIAL SESSION
20-LOBSTER BOWL BANQUET

21-EAST-WEST LOBSTER BOWL
AUGUST

11-FIELD DAYS CALAIS
18-PARKING LOT PARTY 
19-BOB SMITH PICNIC

25-RIDE- LOVE TO THE RESCUE 
25-INDY SUPER SUPPER- P.I. 

SEPTEMBER
13-15-NSA CAIRO-RUTLAND, VT.

29- NOBLE OF THE YEAR
OCTOBER 

5-7- MEMBERSHIP SEMINAR
9-SUNSHINE CLUB 

13-NASCAR SUPER SUPPER
17-DIVAN VISITATION

20-SPORTSMAN’S RAFFLE YOUTH DAY 
BREAKFAST

20-POTENTATES RECEPTION
21-PUMPKINS IN THE PARK UCP

25-TRUNK OR TREAT
26-CLOWNS HALLOWEEN DANCE

NOVEMBER 
3-SUNSHINE CLUB CRAFT FAIR

4-10-SET UP FEZTIVAL OF TREES
11-DAUGHTERS OF THE NILE

15,16,17,18- FEZTIVAL OF TREES
22,23,24,25- FEZTIVAL OF TREES 

WINDOWS AND DOORS
mathewsbrothers.com

available from: crescentlumberco.com
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You can help make THE ANAHGRAM successful by using it for your advertising and patronizing those who do.

Augusta      Bangor       Belfast       Portland

Reflex Blue—for all blues 

Yellow 123C 

Red 185C 

FAMILY OWNED AND OPERATED 

CARIBOU - PRESQUE  ISLE - HOULTON     
98A BANGOR ST 

532-2100 
611 MAIN ST 

764-5553 
118 BENNETT DR 

498-2707 

Help your business 
and the Anah Shrine at 

the same time!

Call the Anah Shrine 
at 942 2254

or email 
janice@anahshriners.com

for details



You can help make The ANAHGRAM successful by using it for your advertising and patronizing those who do.

Anah Shriners
P.O. Box 735
Bangor ME 04402-0735
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Anah Shriners
1404 Broadway
Bangor, ME 04401

LARGESTRV DEALERINNEW ENGLAND

Rt. 2 Hammond St., Target Industrial Circle, Bangor

AS DEMAND GETS GREATER... WE GET BETTER!
Call us Today At 942-2900 or 1-800-339-5668
www.webbsrvcenter.com • www.facebook.com/WebbsRvCenter

OVER

500
UNITS

IN STOCK

After you have looked at the rest. COME SEE THE BEST!

WEBB’S RV CENTER


